

10 2024 - 20 2025

BUNGPLAN

A GUIDE TO DOING BUSINESS WITH THE CITY & GOVERNMENT AGENCIES

CITY OF CHICAGO

SISTER AGENCIES

COOK COUNTY

DPS

CITY HALL 121 N. LASALLE, ROOM 806 | BID & BOND ROOM 103
CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60602 | 312-744-4900



TABLE OF CONTENTS

What is the Buying Plan?	 4
Contributing Agencies —	6
Contracting Opportunities	8
City of Chicago	_
Chicago Board of Elections	
Chicago Park District	
Chicago Public Schools	
Chicago Transit Authority	41
City Colleges of Chicago	51
Cook County	52
Illinois Tollway	76
Forest Preserve District of Cook County	79
Metropolitan Pier & Exposition Authority	86
Metropolitan Water Reclamation District	
Public Building Commission	
Assist Agencies Directory —	 100
Government Procurement Compliance Forum ————	1NA

what is the BUYING PLAN

The Buying Plan is a key transparency initiative that the City of Chicago uses to forecast the goods and services that it expects to procure, allowing the vendor community to prepare for upcoming solicitations.

Details on contracts currently accepting bids are published weekly in the Bid Opportunity List (BOL) at **chicago.gov/bids**. They are also included in the DPS Alerts newsletter. You can register to have the weekly DPS Alerts sent right to your inbox at: **bit.ly/DPSalerts-signup**.

- A 15-month forecast of upcoming opportunities to help businesses plan ahead
- Highlights programs & initiatives for Small, Mid-sized, Minority & Women-Owned Firms
- One-stop guide for opportunities from the City of Chicago & 13 additional Government Agencies
- Includes a directory of Assist Agencies offering education & support for the vendor community

PROGRAMS & INITIATIVES

Capital Plan

The Chicago Works Five-year Capital Plan is a multi-billion dollar initiative to allocate spending to improve the quality of life for all Chicago residents by investing in infrastructure and City in City facilities in all 77 communities. The Plan is estimated to put thousands of Chicagoans back to work and will address a decades-long backlog of infrastructure needs. It also aims to reduce operational costs and concerns about aging infrastructure. Contracts with this designation will place high priority on working with minority- & women-owned as well as locally-owned businesses.

Target Market

Exclusive opportunities for city-certified businesses that are minority or womenowned. Vendors wishing to become certified in order to bid on Target Market opportunities may visit the Resource Guide on Certification here:

https://bit.ly/DPS-certification-guide

CONTRACT TYPES

Small-Business Initiative

Exclusive opportunities for small business enterprises and limited to construction projects that are under \$3M in total cost.

Referred to in the Bid Opportunities as SBI.

Mid-size Business Initiative

Open to both small **and** mid-sized business enterprises and limited to construction projects that are between \$3M and \$10M in total cost. This initiative expands on the SBI program and encourages growth and graduated participation.

Referred to in the Bid Opportunities as MBI.

ARCHITECTURE AND ENGINEERING

COMMODOTIES

CONSTRUCTION

INFORMATION & TECHNOLOGY

JOB ORDER CONTRACT (JOC)

PROFESSIONAL SERVICES

SMALL ORDER

VEHICLE & HEAVY EQUIPMENT

WORK SERVICES

Contributing Agencies

Vendors may use the links below for further bid details from a particular contributing agency. In the event that contracting data is not available at the time of this publication, contributing agencies may not appear in the current Buying Plan.



Chicago Board of Elections

chicagoelections.gov/en/job-and-contractor-opportunities.html

Learn about doing business with the Chicago Board of Election, including managing voter registrations as well as safeguarding the rights of all voters to cast ballots independently.



Chicago Public Schools

cps.edu/procurement

CPS works with schools, vendors & stakeholders to provide goods and services of the highest quality and value for the district. We are dedicated to meeting our goal through competitive pricing while adhering to relevant laws, Board rules, policies, and procedures.



CPD purchases millions in goods and services on an annual basis. The purchasing process is managed by the Department of Purchasing. Learn about CPD and how to conduct business with us by participating in our contracting opportunities.

CITY COLLEGES

City Colleges of Chicago

ccc.edu/procurement

City Colleges of Chicago purchases a full array of goods and services including, but not limited to: books, printing services, computer equipment, furniture, office equipment and supplies, and a variety of construction and professional services



cta

Chicago Housing Authority

thecha.org/doing-business

Learn about the CHA's Department of Procurement and Contracts and its role as it relates to purchasing goods & services for all CHA Departments.

Chicago Transit Authority

transitchicago.com/procurement

The CTA operates the nation's second largest public transportation system and covers the City of Chicago and 35 surrounding suburbs. Learn how to become a vendor and be eligible to do business with the CTA



Cook County of Illinois

Office of the Chief Procurement Officer

cookcountyil.gov/procurement

Our mission is to provide an open and transparent procurement process that promotes maximum competition, delivers procurement opportunities to our community, implements efficient procurement practices, and leverages the County's overall resources to achieve best value and quality



Forest Presreve District of Cook County

fpdcc.com/about/doing-business-partnerships

The Forest Preserves of Cook County, with nearly 70,000 acres, is one of the oldest and largest forest preserve districts in the United States. Register as a vendor and learn about current RFPs, RFQs, contracts, and quotes.

Illinois Tollway Authority

illinoistollway.com/doing-business

Transparency, accountability, diversity and efficiency are the driving forces behind Tollway business operations, ensuring outcomes that exceed customer expectations. Learn about how to do business with the Illinois Tollway.





Metropolitan Pier & Exposition Authority

mpea.com

MPEA is committed to the inclusion of minority and women-owned business enterprises in our overall procurement and contracting processes across the campus. Learn about how to do business with MPEA.

Metropolitan Water Reclamation District of Greater Chicago

mwrd.org/doing-business

As the PBC marks the successful completion of a number of projects that are bringing new resources, opportunities and jobs to our communities, we are offering contracting or professional services opportunities to Chicago area businesses.





Public Building Commission

pbcchicago.com/current-opportunities-1-0

MPEA is committed to the inclusion of minority and women-owned business enterprises in our overall procurement and contracting processes across the campus. Learn about how to do business with MPEA.



State of Illinois Chief Procurement Office

cpo.illinois.gov

We work with state agencies and universities to meet their procurement needs while exercising independent authority, oversight, and approval to ensure and continuously improve compliance with law, fair treatment, need-based decision-making, diversity, integrity, transparency, and value.

AGENCY:

CITY OF CHICAGO

CONTRACT OPPORTUNITIES

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE* * ESTIMATE	TERM * months) / ANTICI	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
	DEPARTI	MENT: ANIMAL CARE &	CONTROL			
Commodities	Veterinary Pharmaceutical Vaccines & Drugs	\$500K - \$1M	48	2Q 2024	TBD	Non-Federal
Commodities	Dog Cat Animal Food	\$500K - \$1M	48	2Q 2024	TBD	Non-Federal
Commodities	Animal Disinfectant Cleaner	\$250K - \$500K	60	4Q 2024	tbd	Non-Federal
	DEPARTMENT: /	ASSETS, INFORMATION	& SERVICE	ES (AIS)		
Information & Technology	IT & Software Training	\$1M - \$5M	60	2Q 2024	Professional Services	Non-Federal
Information & Technology	Computer Hardware, Software, Peripherals, Cloud Services, & Related Maintenance & Installation Services.	\$10M - \$50M	60	2Q 2024	IT Services	Non-Federal
Information & Technology	Application Rationalization Assessment	\$ 50M - \$300M	60	3Q 2024	IT Services	Non-Federal
Information & Technology	Plan & Development Tracking Information Enterprise (PADTIE)	\$10M - \$50M	60	3Q 2024	IT Services	Non-Federal

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
		* ESTIMATE	D / ANTICI	PATED	OT FORTONTIES	OOONOL
Information & Technology	Saleforce Application Development & Support	\$50M - \$100	60	3Q 2024	IT Services	Non-Federal
Information & Technology	Water Management Customer Service Billing & Information System Support	\$10M - \$15M	36	2Q 2024	IT Services	Non-Federal
Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Trailer Mounted Runway Closure Markers, Diesel Generators w/Flood Light Towers & Digital Sign Boards	\$100K - \$500K	60	1Q 2024	Transportation	Non-Federal
Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	XL, Large, Medium, Small Lawn Mowers	\$1M - \$5M	60	1Q 2024	Parts, Labor & Transportation	Non-Federal
Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Runway Friction Testers	\$1M - \$5M	60	2Q 2024	Parts, Labor & Transportation	Non-Federal
Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Forestry Clam Grapple Trucks	\$5M - \$10M	60	1Q 2024	Parts, Labor & Transportation	Non-Federal
Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Forestry Aerial Trucks	\$1M - \$5M	60	1Q 2024	Parts, Labor & Transportation	Non-Federal
Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	2 & 3 Wheel Personal Transports	\$500K - \$1M	60	1Q 2024	Parts, Labor & Transportation	Non-Federal
Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Skid Steer Loaders	\$1M - \$5M	60	1Q 2024	Parts, Labor & Transportation	Non-Federal
Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Multiple Size Buses	\$10M - \$50M	60	1Q 2024	Parts, Labor & Transportation	Non-Federal
Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Portable Gasoline Powered Generators	\$1M - \$5M	60	2Q 2024	Parts, Labor & Transportation	Non-Federal
Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Airport Rescue Fire Fighting Vehicle	\$10M - \$50M	60	1Q 2024	Parts, Labor & Transportation	Non-Federal
Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Forestry Aerial Bucket Trucks	\$1M - \$5M	60	1Q 2024	Transportation	Non-Federal
Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Heavy Duty Tow Trucks	\$1M - \$5M	60	1Q 2024	Parts, Labor & Transportation	Non-Federal
Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Air Compressors	\$1M - \$5M	60	2Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal
Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Autonomous Vehicles	\$1M - \$5M	60	2Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal
Commodities	Air Filters & Accessories	\$5M - \$10M	36	1Q 2024	Parts, Labor & Transportation	Non-Federal

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
		* ESTIMATE	D / ANTIC	IPATED	5 5 5	3331132
Commodities	Various Plumbing Supplies	\$1M - \$5M	36	1Q 2024	Parts, Labor & Transportation	Non-Federal
Commodities	Janitorial Supplies	\$1M - \$5M	36	1Q 2024	Target Market	Non-Federal
Commodities	Small Order for the Purchase of Safety Shoes, Boots & Ice Cleats (Mobile Unit Service)	< \$250K	36	1Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal
Commodities	Small Order Paper Contract	< \$250K	36	1Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal
Commodities	Large Paper Contract	\$100K - \$500K	60	1Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal
Construction	Construction Bid for 1807 - 1815 N. Kimball Ave for Trichloroethylene (TCE) Soil Remediation	\$500K - \$1M	36	1Q 2024	Labor	Non-Federal
Professional Service	Professional Architectural & Engineering Design Services	\$1M - \$5M	60	1Q 2024	Professional Services	Non-Federal
Professional Service	Record Storage & Related Records Management Services	\$1M - \$5M	60	1Q 2024	Professional Services	Non-Federal
Professional Service	Professional Consulting Services for Roofing Inspection & Roof Construction Supervision	\$500K - \$1M	60	1Q 2024	Professional Services	Non-Federal
Professional Service	Furnishing & Delivery of Professional Energy Consulting Services	\$1M - \$5M	60	3Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal
Professional Service	Appraisals	\$1M - \$5M	36	3Q 2024	Appraisal Services	Non-Federal
Professional Service	Millennium Park	\$50M - \$100M	60	3Q 2024	Labor	Non-Federal
Work Services	Rental of Parts Washers, Paint Gun Cleaners & Mop Water Filtration	\$50M - \$100M	60	1Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal
Work Services	Board Up Services - Rental, Installation & Removal of Security Door Panels & Security Window Panels	\$1M - \$5M	36	1Q 2024	Parts, Labor & Transportation	Non-Federal
Work Services	Purchase, Repair, Maintenance of Audio-Visual Equipment	\$10M - \$50M	60	1Q 2024	Parts, Labor & Transportation	Non-Federal
Work Services	Flag Re-roping & Repair	\$1M - \$5M	36	1Q 2024	Parts, Labor & Transportation	Non-Federal
Work Services	Integrated Pest Management	\$1M - \$5M	36	1Q 2024	Target Market	Non-Federal

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE*	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
		* ESTIMATE	O / ANTICI	PATED		
Work Services	Property Management Services for Harold Washington Library Center	\$50M - \$100M	60	1Q 2024	Labor	Non-Federal
Work Services	Snow Plowing & De-Icing Services	\$5M - \$10M	36	1Q 2024	Target Market	Non-Federal
Work Services	Locksmith Services & Parts	\$1M	36	1Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal
Work Services	Repair, Replacement, & Maintenance of Various Doors & Motors: Overhead, Revolving Security, Handicapped & Monumental Entry Doors	\$10M - \$15M	36	1Q 2024	Parts, Labor & Transportation	Non-Federal
Work Services	Unarmed Security Guard Services - Target Market	\$50M - \$100M	60	1Q 2024	Target Market	Non-Federal
Work Services	Unarmed Security Guard Services - Non-Target Market	\$100M - \$500M	60	1Q 2024	Labor	Non-Federal
Work Services	Leased High Volume Color Production Copiers	\$1M - \$5M	60	1Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal
Work Services	Maintenance, Repair & Parts for Pressroom, Bindery, Photographic & Large Format Printer Equipment	\$100K - \$500K	60	1Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal
		DEPARTMENT: AVIATIO	ON			
Commodities	Reflective Sheeting for O'Hare & Midway Int'l Airports	\$500K - \$1M	36	1Q 2024	Materials & Supplies	Non-Federal
Commodities	Material Handling, Shelving & Storage & Shipping Supplies	\$2M - \$3M	60	3Q 2024	Materials & Supplies	Non-Federal
Commodities	Solid Surface Materials & Related Accessories	\$2M - \$3M	60	1Q 2024	Materials & Supplies	Non-Federal
Commodities	ID Badging Supplies	\$2M - \$3M	60	1Q 2024	Materials & Supplies	Non-Federal
Construction	O'Hare Residential Sound Insulation Program Phase 19A (200 Homes)	\$5M - \$10M	24	1Q 2024	Carpenters, Laborers, Sheet Metal Workers, Electricians	Federal
Construction	O'Hare Residential Sound Insulation Program Phase 19B (200 Homes)	\$5M - \$10M	24	1Q 2024	Carpenters, Laborers, Sheet Metal Workers, Electricians	Federal

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE*	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
		* ESTIMATE	D / ANTICI	PATED	5 5 5 <u>.</u>	3331132
Construction	Residential Sound Insulation Program Odor Mitigation Phase 1 (225 Homes)	\$5M - \$10M	12	1Q 2024	Carpenters, Laborers	Non-Federal
Construction	Residential Sound Insulation Program Odor Mitigation Phase 2 (250 Homes)	\$10M - \$20M	12	3Q 2024	Carpenters, Laborers	Non-Federal
Construction	Ring & Utility Tunnel Electrical & Lighting Infrastructure	\$5M - \$10M	18	1Q 2024	Carpenter, Laborers, Electrical	Non-Federal
Construction	Terminal Core Upper Level Expansion Joints & Sidewalks	\$5M - \$10M	18	1Q 2026	Carpenters, Laborers, Equipment Operators, Cement Masons	Non-Federal
Construction	Runway 10L-28R Rehabilitation	Over \$20M	24	3Q 2026	Pavement Markings, Signage, Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Ironworkers, Electricians, Landscapers	Federal
Construction	Potable Water Piping Replacement in Heating & Refrigeration Building	Over \$20M	24	2Q 2025	Plumbers, Pipefitters, Equipment Operators, Laborers	Non-Federal
Construction	Bessie Coleman Lift Station/South Basin Pump Station Rehabilitation	Over \$20M	12	2Q 2025	Plumbers, Pipefitters, Equipment Operators, Laborers	Non-Federal
Construction	T1/EPS Elevator Replacement & Emergency Safety Upgrades	\$5M - \$10M	12	3Q 2025	Laborers, Electricians, Mechanics, Equipment Operators	Non-Federal
Construction	Taxiway S, S1, S2 & S3 Rehabilitation	Over \$20M	12	3Q 2025	Pavement Markings, Signage, Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Ironworkers, Electricians, Landscapers	Federal

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
		* ESTIMATE	D / ANTICI	IPATED		
Construction	AT&T Building 464 Demolition	\$1M - \$2M	6	1Q 2024	Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers	Non-Federal
Construction	Midway Economy Garage Lighting Replacement	\$3M - \$5M	12	4Q 2024	Electricians	Non-Federal
Construction	Midway Airport Maintenance Center Deicing System Modernization	\$3M - \$5M	6	4Q 2024	Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Plumbers, Electricians, Landscapers	Non-Federal
Construction	Midway Runway 13C-31C Rehabilitation	Over \$20M	12	4Q 2024	Asphalt, Concrete, Landscape, Signing & Striping, MOT, Electricians	Federal
Construction	Midway Airport Maintenance Center Mechanical Equipment & Garage Roof Upgrades	\$10M - \$20M	6	1Q 2025	Pipefitters, Electricians, Laborers, Sheet Metal Workers	Non-Federal
Construction	Midway Restroom Modernization	Over \$20M	60	1Q 2025	All Basic Construction Trades	Non-Federal
Construction	Midway Airport Maintenance Center Phase 4	Over \$20M	12	3Q 2025	All Basic Construction Trades	Non-Federal
Construction - MBI	Ring & Utility Tunnel Exhaust System	\$10M - \$20M	24	2Q 2024	Pipefitters, Electricians, Laborers, Sheet Metal Workers	Non-Federal
Construction - SBI I	Perimeter Fence Replacement in Southeast Airfield	\$3M - \$5M	6	1Q 2024	Concrete, Landscape, Hauling	Non-Federal
Construction - SBI I	Airport Maintenance Center Building Renovations	\$5M - \$10M	12	2Q 2025	All Basic Construction Trades	Non-Federal
Construction - SBI I	Parking Lot Rehabilitation for Parking Lot B	\$5M - \$10M	6	1Q 2024	Pavement Markings, Signage, Cement Finishers, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers	Non-Federal
Construction -	Combined Heat Exchanger Projects	\$5M - \$10M	12	3Q 2024	Pipefitters, Electricians, Laborers	Non-Federal
Construction -	Water Main Automatic Meter Readers	\$2M - \$3M	6	1Q 2026	Pipefitters, Electricians, Plumbers	Non-Federal

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
		* ESTIMATE	O / ANTICI	PATED		
Construction - SBI I	Fire Hydrant & Backflow Prevention Improvements	\$2M - \$3M	6	1Q 2026	Plumbers, Equipment Operators	Non-Federal
Construction - SBI I	Combined T1 & Parking Lot C Pump Repairs	\$5M - \$10M	12	2Q 2024	Plumbers, Pipefitters, Equipment Operators, Laborers	Non-Federal
Construction - SBI II	T1 B & C Terminal Apron Level Exterior Repairs	\$1M - \$2M	6	1Q 2026	Carpenters, Laborers, Equipment Operators, Cement Masons	Non-Federal
Construction - SBI II	Terminal Apron Level Overhead Roll-Up Door Replacement Terminal 1 B & C	\$1M - \$2M	6	1Q 2026	Laborers, Carpenters, Electricians	Non-Federal
Professional Services	Management of Public Parking Facilities & Ground Transportation at Chicago Midway Int'l Airport	\$10M - \$20M	60	1Q 2024	Accounting, Auditing, Attendants, Cashiers, Supervisors, Clerks, Security Officers, Custodians, Electricians, Painters	Non-Federal
Professional Services	On-Call Sustainability & Energy Management Consulting Services	\$5M - \$10M	60	1Q 2024	Environmental Consulting, Energy Consulting	Non-Federal
Professional Services	RFP for Emergency Mass Notification/Alert System for O'Hare & Midway Int'l Airports & Dept. of Streets & Sanitation	\$250K - \$500K	60	1Q 2024	Professional Consulting Services	Non-Federal
Professional Services	Designated Aviation Channeling (DAC) Services at O'Hare & Midway Int'l Airports	\$3M - \$5M	60	1Q 2024	Professional Services	Non-Federal
Professional Services	On-Call Environmental Compliance & Industrial Hygiene Consulting Services	\$5M - \$10M	60	1Q 2024	Environmental Consulting	Non-Federal

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
		* ESTIMATEI	D / ANTIC	IPATED	— OF FORTONTILO	OOONOL
Professional Services	RFQ for Commissioning Agent	\$10M - \$20M	60	1Q 2024	Professional Consulting Services	Non-Federal
Professional Services	RFP for O'Hare Int'l Airport Terminal 5 Property Management (Target Market)	Over \$20M	60	2Q 2024	Accounting, Auditing, Custodians, Supervisors, Electricians, Painters, Window Washers, Engineers, Dispatchers (Target Market)	Non-Federal
Professional Services	RFQ for Estimating Services (Target Market)	\$3M - \$5M	60	1Q 2024	Professional Consulting Services Target Market	Non-Federal
Professional Services	Airport Security Consulting & Specialized Safety/Security Services at O'Hare & Midway Int'l Airports	\$5M - \$10M	60	2Q 2024	Professional Consulting Services	Non-Federal
Professional Services	Airfield Training Consulting Services for O'Hare & Midway Int'l Airports	\$10M - \$20M	60	1Q 2024	Professional Consulting Services	Non-Federal
Work Services	Purchase, Calibration, Maintenance, Repair, Parts & Training for Runway Friction Testing Equipment	\$250K - \$500K	84	2Q 2024	Parts & Transportation	Non-Federal
Work Services	Shuttle Bus Services at Chicago O'Hare Int'l Airport	Over \$20M	60	2Q 2024	Supervisors, Dispatchers, Drivers, Mechanics	Non-Federal
Work Services	Waste Disposal, Recycling Services & Rental of Related Equipment	\$5M - \$10M	60	3Q 2024	Truck Drivers, Laborers	Non-Federal
Work Services	Repair, Replacement & Fabrication of Signage Systems for O'Hare & Midway Int'l Airports	\$5M - \$10M	60	2Q 2024	Delivery, Parts & Labor	Non-Federal
Work Services	On-Call Environmental Response Services	\$10M - \$20M	60	2Q 2024	Truck Drivers, Laboratory Analysis, Materials & Supplies	Non-Federal
Work Services	Servicing & Supplying of Activated Charcoal Filter Cells for Air Handling Units for Chicago O'Hare Int'l Airport	\$3M - \$5M	36	2Q 2024	Service Technicians	Non-Federal

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
		* ESTIMATEI	D / ANTICI	PATED		
Work Services	Maintenance & Repair of Diesel Electric Generators & Fire Pumps at O'Hare & Midway Int'l Airports	\$1M - \$2M	60	2Q 2024	Pipefitters, Electricians, Laborers	Non-Federal
Work Services	Maintenance, Repair & Installation of Various Fencing, Guardrail & Related Equipment (Target Market)	\$10M - \$20M	36	1Q 2024	Fence Erectors, Ironworkers, Laborers (Target Market)	Non-Federal
Work Services	Inspection, Cleaning, Maintenance & Repair of Interior & Exterior Horizontal & Vertical Metal Expansion Joints	\$10M - \$20M	60	3Q 2024	Ironworkers, Laborers	Non-Federal
Work Services	Roofing Inspection, Maintenance, Repair & Replacement for O'Hare & Midway Int'l Airports & Various City Locations (Roofing Services)	\$5M - \$10M	60	1Q 2024	Roofers, Sheet Metal Workers	Non-Federal
Work Services	Snow Removal Services (Landside) at Chicago O'Hare Int'l Airport	\$3M - \$5M	60	2Q 2024	Truck Drivers, Equipment Operators	Non-Federal
Work Services	Maintenance, Repair & Installation of Terrazzo	\$10M - \$20M	60	2Q 2024	Cement Masons, Laborers	Non-Federal
Work Services	Asbestos Abatement, Lead Based Paint Mitigation & Microbial Remediation Services for Chicago O'Hare & Midway Int'l Airports	\$1M - \$2M	60	2Q 2024	Asbestos Abatement Workers, Lead Based Paint & Mold Mitigation Workers	Non-Federal
Work Services	Pavement Striping of Runways, Taxiways & Roadways for the Chicago Department of Aviation	\$2M - \$3M	60	2Q 2024	TBD	Non-Federal
Work Services	Outdoor Power & Industrial Equipment, Attachments, Tools, Supplies & Repair Service for Chicago O'Hare Int'l Airport	\$3M - \$5M	60	3Q 2024	Service Technicians	Non-Federal
Work Services	Maintenance, Repair, Replacement & Installation of Uninteruptible Power Supply (UPS) Systems & Power Distribution & Control Systems	\$10M - \$20M	60	2Q 2024	Electricians	Non-Federal
Work Services	Weather Forecasting, Alerts & Data Services	\$1M - \$2M	60	1Q 2024	TBD	Non-Federal

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
		* ESTIMATEI	D / ANTICI	PATED	011 0111 01111120	3331132
Work Services	Repair, Replacement & Installation of Noise Abatement Fence at Midway Int'l Airport	\$10M - \$20M	60	2Q 2024	Ironworkers, Laborers	Non-Federal
Work Services	Third Party Conveyance Device Inspections at O'Hare Int'l Airport	\$500K - \$1M	60	2Q 2024	TBD	Non-Federal
Work Services	Target Market Comprehensive Integrated Pest Control Services for Chicago O'Hare & Midway Int'l Airports	\$2M - \$3M	60	1Q 2024	Target Market	Non-Federal
Work Services	Maintenance, Repair & Upgrade of Elevators, Escalators, Moving Walks, Dumbwaiters, Wheelchair Lifts & Related Equipment for Chicago O'Hare Int'l Airport	\$10M - \$20M	60	3Q 2024	Electricians, Elevator Mechanics, Laborers	Non-Federal
Work Services	New & Replacement Electric Motors, Pumps & Air Compressors & Repair Service for Electric Motors, Pumps & Air Compressors	\$5M - \$10M	60	2Q 2024	Service Technicians	Non-Federal
Work Services	Maintenance & Operation of Niagra Building Management System at O'Hare Int'l Airport	\$5M - \$10M	60	2Q 2024	TBD	Non-Federal
Work Services	Snow Melting Services at Chicago O'Hare Int'l Airport	Over \$20M	60	4Q 2024	Truck Drivers, Equipment Operators	Non-Federal
Work Services	Snow Removal Services (Airside) at Chicago O'Hare Int'l Airport	Over \$20M	60	4Q 2024	Truck Drivers, Equipment Operators	Non-Federal
Work Services	Grazing Herd Services	\$250K - \$500K	60	2Q 2024	TBD	Non-Federal
	D	EPARTMENT: BUILDIN	IGS			
Architecture & Engineering	Department of Buildings Municipal Code Review	\$3M - \$5M	60	TBD	Professional Consulting Services	Non-Federal
Work Services	Department of Buildings Board Up Services	\$5M - \$10M	60	1Q 2024	M/WBE	Non-Federal
Work Services	Demolition Services	\$5M - \$10M	60	TBD	M/WBE	Non-Federal
	DEPARTMENT: CUI	LTURAL AFFAIRS & SPE	CIAL EVEN	TS (CASE)		
Work Services	Printing of Brochure	\$50K - \$100K	36	1Q 2024	M/WBE	Non-Federal

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE*	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
		* ESTIMATE	D / ANTICI	PATED		
Work Services	SummerDance Stage Rental	\$250K - \$500K	36	1Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal
Small Orders	Ice for Festivals	\$10K - \$50K	36	1Q 2024	M/WBE	Non-Federal
Work Services	Mobile Stage Rental	\$250K - \$500K	36	1Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal
Professional Services	Market Research & Consulting Services	\$250K - \$500K	36	1Q 2024	Target Market	Non-Federal
Professional Services	Arts & Culture Consultants	\$250K - \$500K	36	1Q 2024	M/WBE	Non-Federal
Work Services	Rental of Stage Lighting Equipment for City Festivals	\$100K - \$250K	36	1Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal
Small Orders	Tyvek & Wristbands	\$10K - \$50K	36	1Q 2024	M/WBE	Non-Federal
Professional Services	Security Services for Festivals & Events	\$1M - \$2M	36	1Q 2024	M/WBE	Non-Federal
	DEPARTN	MENT: FAMILY SUPPOR	T SERVICES			
Small Orders	Homeless Outreach & Prevention (HOP) team supplies: uniforms for HOP team, coats for clients, bus cards for clients	Under \$10K	12	2Q 2024	N/A	N/A
Small Orders	Infection prevention supplies for homeless shelters: e.g. COVID tests, face masks, air filters	Under \$10K	12	2Q 2024	N/A	N/A
Small Orders	Point in Time Count supplies: hats, gloves, socks, handwarmers, hand sanitizer for clients; lanyards for volunteers	Under \$10K	12	2Q 2024	N/A	N/A
Small Orders	New arrivals shelter supplies, e.g. printer ink	Under \$10K	12	2Q 2024	N/A	N/A
Small Orders	Point in Time Count supplies: hats, gloves, socks, handwarmers, hand sanitizer for clients; lanyards for	Under \$10K	12	2Q 2024	N/A	N/A

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE*	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
		* ESTIMATEI		PATED		
		DEPARTMENT: FINANC	E			
Professional Services	RFP for: Registered Vehicle Owner Information Services	\$500K - \$1M	60	2Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal
Commodities	Competitive Bid for: Mul-T-Locks (or equivalent lock having a pattented keyway, for vehicle immobilization devices ("boots"))	\$500K - \$1M	84	2Q 2024	Delivery	Non-Federal
Information & Technology	RFP for: Management/Support of the City's Custom "CANVAS" (Parking Ticket, Speed Violation, & Red-Light Ticket Adjudication) Managing Software System & Related Operations	Over \$20M	84	TBD	IT Services	Non-Federal
Professional Services	RFP for: Kiosk Payment Processing Services for Payments to the City for Various Receivable Items	\$5M - \$10M	60	TBD	IT Services	Non-Federal
Professional Services	RFP for: Point of Sale Cashiering Implementation Solution, Maintenance & Support	\$5M - \$10M	60	TBD	IT Services	Non-Federal
Professional Services	RFQ for: Target Market Financial Services - Request for Qualifications to Enter into a Master Consulting Agreement	\$500K - \$1M	60	2Q 2024	Accountants, Financial Auditors (Target Market)	Non-Federal
Professional Services	RFQ for: Non-Target Market Financial Services - Request for Qualifications to Enter into a Master Consulting Agreement	\$500K - \$1M	60	2Q 2024	Accountants, Financial Auditors	Non-Federal
Professional Services	RFP for: Secured Printing of Cigarette Tax Stamps	\$250K - \$500K	60	2Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal
Small Order	Competitive Bid for: Floor Safes	\$50K -\$100K	12	1Q 2024	Target Market	Non-Federal
Professional Services	RFP for: Customer Service for: Utility Billing; Tax Administration; & Third-Party Software Applications	\$10M - \$20M	60	1Q 2024	Customer Service	Non-Federal
Professional Services	RFP for: Web Hosting, Printing & Mailing Utility Bills, & Other Departmental Mailing Requirements	\$5M - \$10M	60	1Q 2024	Paper Supplier	Non-Federal
Small Order	RFP for: Secured Printing of Various Specialty Items (Decals)	\$50K -\$100K	60	1Q 2024	Target Market	Non-Federal

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
		* ESTIMATE	D / ANTIC	IPATED		
Professional Services	RFP for: Accounts Payable Audit Recovery Services	\$100K - \$250K	60	TBD	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal
Professional Services	RFP for: Bank-Issued One-Time Credit Card Payment Services	\$50K -\$100K	60	TBD	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal
Professional Services	RFP for: Payment Card Payment Processing	\$10M - \$20M	60	2Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal
Work Services	Competitive Bid for: Messenger Services	\$1M - \$2M	60	1Q 2024	Target Market	Non-Federal
Professional Services	RFP for: Biometric Hardware Device, Training, Maintenance & Support, with Interface into Existing Time & Attendance Software, for City Employees	\$500K - \$1M	60	2Q 2024	Deliver & Installation on Site; Training; Device Maintenance; IT Configurations	Non-Federal
Professional Services	RFP for: Parking Enforcement Services	\$5M - \$10M	60	2Q 2024	Staffing	Non-Federal
Professional Services	RFP for: Environmental Noise Survey	\$50K -\$200K	60	2Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal
Professional Services	RFP for: Debt Collection Services by Firms Employing Ex-Offenders - per Municipal Code 2-32-082	\$500K - \$1M	60	2Q 2024	TBD	Non-Federal
Professional Services	RFP for: Claims Management & Cost Recovery Services	\$1M - \$2M	60	2Q 2024	TBD	Non-Federal
		DEPARTMENT: FIRE				
Commodities	HUSQVARNA , STIHL Rescue Saws, Parts, & Accessories	\$1M - \$1.5M	60	1Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal
Commodities	Cameras, Camera Accessories, Photographic Equipment	\$550K - \$650K	60	2Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal
Commodities	Emergency Medical Equipment	\$20M - \$33M	60	2Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal
Commodities	Fire Apparatus Ladders, New Parts & Accessories Spec# 1257495 RX# 491227	\$200K - \$250K	36	2Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE*	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
		* ESTIMATEI) / ANTIC	IPATED		
Work Services	MSA Self Contained Breathing Apparatus (SCBA), Honeywell Posichek & Occupational Health Dynamics (OHD) Quantifit System Equipment Maintenance, Repair, Parts & Supplies	\$10M - \$15M	60	2Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal
Work Services	Re-Bid Chemical, Biological, Radiological & Nuclear (CBRN) Detection & ID Related Equipment - New Parts, Supplies & Repairs (Groups B, D, G, L, Q, R U, V, & W)	\$19M - \$22M	60	1Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal
Commodities	Wellness Exercise Fitness Equipment - Crosstrainer, Commercial Use	\$250K	24	2Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal
Commodities	Wellness Exercise Fitness Equipment - Crosstrainer, Commercial Use	\$250K	24	2Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal
Commodities	Wellness Exercise Fitness Equipment - Crosstrainer, Commercial Use	\$250K	24	2Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal
Work Services	Radiation Detection, Simulators, & Identification Equipment - New Parts, Supplies & Repairs	\$9K - \$9.5M	60	2Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal
Work Services	Thermal Imaging Cameras	\$2.5M - \$3M	60	3Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal
	DEPAI	RTMENT: HUMAN RES	OURCES			
Professional Services	Background Screening Services	\$500K - \$1M	60	Open Solicitation	TBD	Non-Federal
Professional Services	Professional Unemployment Claims Administration	\$1M - \$2M	60	Open Solicitation	TBD	Non-Federal
	DEPARTM	MENT: OFFICE OF THE (CITY CLERK			
Professional Services	Printing of vehicle stickers emblems, residential parking passes & related items	\$1.6M	60	1Q 2024	TBD	Non-Federal
Commodities	Aluminum License Tags	\$38K	60	2Q 2024	TBD	Non-Federal
Commodities	Offset Printed Envelopes, Various Types & Sizes	\$2.4M	60	2Q 2024	TBD	Non-Federal
Professional Services	Website Maintenance & Support (Dolt collaboration)	\$60K	12	1Q 2024	100	Non-Federal

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE*	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE		
		* ESTIMATE						
DEPARTMENT: PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT								
Small Orders	Property Survey Consulting Services	\$100K - \$200K	24	1Q 2024	Professional Consulting Services	Non-Federal		
Professional Services	Program Administrator for the Neighborhood Opportunity Fund	\$5M	60	3Q 2024	Professional Consulting Services	Non-Federal		
Professional Services	Program Administrator for the TIF Works Program	\$5M	60	3Q 2024	Professional Consulting Services	Non-Federal		
Construction	Fifth Avenue Eco-Orchard	TBD	TBD	1Q 2024	M/WBE	Non-Federal		
		DEPARTMENT: POLIC	E					
Commodities	Horse Equipment & Related Items	\$100K - \$250K	60	2Q 2024	TBD	Non-Federal		
Work Services	Bus Services, Rental of Bus & Driver	\$100K - \$250K	36	1Q 2024	TBD	Non-Federal		
Work Services	Fitness Equipment & Repairs	\$2M - \$3M	60	1Q 2024	TBD	Non-Federal		
Work Services	Horse Care Services - Stable Manager	\$500K	60	1Q 2024	TBD	Non-Federal		
Commodities	Gunshot Detection	\$40M	60	1Q 2024	TBD	Non-Federal		
Commodities	Promotional Wearables & Items	\$8M	60	1Q 2024	TBD	Non-Federal		
Commodities	Stars, Shields, Badges & Miscellaneous Equipment	\$1M	60	1Q 2024	TBD	Non-Federal		
Commodities	Forensic Supplies	\$750K	60	1Q 2024	TBD	Non-Federal		
	DEPARTMEN	IT: PUBLIC SAFETY ADI	MINISTRATI	ON				
Work Services	Armed Security Guard Services	\$3M - \$5M	60	1Q 2024	TBD	Non-Federal		
JOC	Construction & Underground Trenching North of Madison Street	\$1M - \$2M	36	1Q 2024	Construction Engineering, Electrical Contracting	Non-Federal		
JOC	Construction & Underground Trenching South of Madison Strreet	\$1M - \$2M	36	1Q 2024	Construction Engineering, Electrical Contracting	Non-Federal		
Professional Services	Foreign Language Interpretation, Translation Services & Related Services & Solutions	\$3M - \$5M	60	1Q 2024	IT Services	Mixed		

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE*	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
		* ESTIMATE	D / ANTIC	IPATED	011 0111 01111120	3331132
Professional Services	Public Safety Camera Infrastructure Program	Over \$20M	60	2Q 2024	Security Camera Maintenance	Mixed
Commodities	Wireless Communication Equipment, Component Parts & Fiber Optic Equipment	\$3M - \$5M	60	1Q 2024	Delivery & Parts	Federal
Work Services	Comdial/Vertical Tier 1 Dealer Telephone Equipment, Products & Technical Support Service	\$3M - \$5M	60	1Q 2024	Delivery, Parts & Labor	Federal
Work Services	Portable Power Pumps & Gas Generators, Replacement Parts, Accessories & Repair Service	\$500K - \$1M	60	1Q 2024	Delivery, Parts & Labor	Mixed
	DEI	PARTMENT: PUBLIC HE	ALTH			
Professional Services	STD Clinic lab services	\$2M - \$3M	60	1Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal
Professional Services	Articulate training for creating presentations on LMS	\$5M - \$10M	60	2Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Federal
Professional Services	Mental Health Billing Services	\$100K - \$250K	36	1Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal
Work Services	Purchase digital data logger (DDL) thermometers & calibration service	\$2M - \$3M	60	2Q 2024	Delivery & Parts	Federal
Work Services	LPA-1 radiation spectrum machines decomission	\$100K - \$250K	60	2Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Federal
Professional Services	After hours answering services	\$250K - \$500K	36	1Q 2024	Professional Services	Non-Federal
Professional Services	Purchase of regulatory grade air monitors Indicative air monitors & odor sensors. Noise monitoring devices	\$250K - \$500K	60	2Q 2024	Professional Services	TBD
Professional Services	Hospital Based Interventions & Materials	\$2M - \$3M	36	1Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Federal
Professional Services	Expand on Existing Restorative Justice Services	\$500K - \$1M	36	1Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Federal
Professional Services	CBO related Materials	\$500K - \$1M	36	1Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Federal
Professional Services	Infectious waste pick up & disposal	\$50K -\$100K	36	1Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Mixed

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
		* ESTIMATEI		IPATED		
	DEP	ARTMENT: PUBLIC LIB	RARY			
Commodities	Patron Counters	\$500K - \$1M	60	TBD	TBD	Non-Federal
Professional Services	Requisition & HR Management System	TBD	60	TBD	TBD	Non-Federal
Professional Services	Library Materials	Over \$20M	60	TBD	TBD	Non-Federal
Work Services	Piano Tuning	\$250K - \$500K	60	TBD	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal
Small Orders	Printing & Graphics Services	\$100K - \$250K	60	TBD	TBD	Non-Federal
Professional Services	Safety Consulting Services	\$100K - \$250K	24	TBD	TBD	Non-Federal
Commodities	Consumable Supplies	\$250K - \$500K	60	TBD	TBD	Non-Federal
Professional Services	Communications Consulting Services	\$100K - \$250K	36	TBD	TBD	Non-Federal
	DEPART	MENT: STREETS & SAI	NITATION			
Commodities	Various Graffiti Removers	\$100K - \$250K	60	Open Solicitation	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal
Work Services	Maintence & Repair of Flashcam Systems	\$50K -\$100K	36	TBD	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal
Commodities	High Visibility Protective Clothing	TBD	36	TBD	TBD	Non-Federal
Work Services	Purchase & Repair of Salt Tarpulins	TBD	36	TBD	TBD	Non-Federal
Commodities	Purchase & Delivery of Mobile Refuse carts	TBD	36	3Q 2023	TBD	Non-Federal
Commodities	Purchase & Delivery of Compostable liner bags	\$100K - \$250K	36	4Q 2023	Target Market	Non-Federal
Commodities	Purchase & Delivery of Wooden & Steel Barricades	TBD	36	1Q 2024	Target Market	Non-Federal
Commodities	Purchase & Delivery of Bottled Drinking Water	TBD	36	1Q 2024	TBD	Non-Federal

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE		
		* ESTIMATE	D / ANTIC	IPATED				
DEPARTMENT: TRANSPORTATION								
Architecture & Engineering	Washington Blvd over the South Branch Chicago River, Design Services	\$1M- \$2M	48	2Q 2024	Design Engineering	Non-Federal		
Commodities	Street Sign Posts, Bases and Extensions	\$1M - \$2M	12	4Q 2024	Material Supplies, Trucking	Non-Federal		
Commodities	Sign Making Equipment and Supplies	\$500K - \$1M	12	4Q 2024	Material Supplies, Trucking	Non-Federal		
Construction	Milwaukee Section V Improvements- Belmont to Logan	Over \$20M	24	Open Solicitation	Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Plumbers, Electricians, Landscapers	Non-Federal		
Construction	Traffic Signal Term Agreement	Over \$20M	24	4Q 2024	Pavement Markings, Signage, Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Ironworkers, Plumbers, Electricians, Landscapers	Non-Federal		
Construction	Grand - Damen to Ogden	\$10M - \$20M	24	1Q 2024	Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Plumbers, Electricians, Landscapers	Non-Federal		
Construction	Logan Square Head House & Canopy Reconstruction	\$10M - \$20M	24	3Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non-Federal		
Construction	Pin & Link Assembly Expanion Joint Retrofits - #3	\$1M - \$2M	9	4Q 2024	Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Ironworkers, Bridge Construction	Federal		

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
		* ESTIMATE	D / ANTIC	IPATED		
Construction	Cortland St Bascule Bridge over the North Branch Chicago River Rehabilitation	\$10M - \$20M	12	2Q 2024	Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Ironworkers, Bridge Construction	Non-Federal
Construction	Lake Street Bridge over the Main Branch of the Chicago River	Over \$20M	24	1Q 2024	Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Ironworkers, Bridge Construction	Non-Federal
Construction	Western Avenue over the Sanitary & Ship Canal Rehabilitation	Over \$20M	18	2Q 2024	Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Ironworkers, Bridge Construction	Non-Federal
Construction	LaSalle Street Bridge over the Main Branch of the Chicago River	Over \$20M	18	4Q 2024	Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Ironworkers, Bridge Construction	Federal
Construction	State / lake Loop Elevated Station	Over \$20M	60	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Federal
Construction	Grade Separation at Archer/Belt Railway E-0-600	Over \$20M	60	3Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Federal
Professional Services	Professional Task Order Services for Design Engineering Services - Street and Public Space Urban Design (previously Complete Streets)	\$10M - \$20M	60	TBD	Design Engineering	Mixed
Construction - SBI II	Catalpa Plaza, Clark to Ashland (SBI)	\$1M - \$2M	12	1Q 2024	Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Ironworkers, Plumbers, Electricians, Landscapers	Non-Federal

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
		* ESTIMATE	D / ANTIC	IPATED	OF FORTONTILES	JOUNGE
Construction - SBI I	Lincoln Square Brown Line Area Improvements (SBI)	\$2M - \$10M	12	1Q 2024	Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Ironworkers, Plumbers, Electricians, Landscapers	Non-Federal
Construction - SBI I	ISW Bronzeville: Section 2 43rd Street, Prairie to Cottage Grove	\$2M - \$10M	12	1Q 2024	Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Ironworkers, Plumbers, Electricians, Landscapers	Non-Federal
Construction - SBI I	ISW Auburn Gresham: Section 1 Halsted, 78th Street to 80th Street and 79th St, Fielding to Sangamon (SBI)	\$2M - \$10M	12	1Q 2024	Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Ironworkers, Plumbers, Electricians, Landscapers	Non-Federal
Construction - MBI	ISW Humboldt Park: Chicago Ave, Pulaski to Kedzie (MBI)	\$10M - \$20M	18	TBD	Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Ironworkers, Plumbers, Electricians, Landscapers	Non-Federal
Architecture & Engineering	Professional Quality Control and Quality Assurance Construction Inspection Engineering Services (QA/ QC)	Over \$20M	60	1Q 2024	Construction Engineering, Quality Assurance/Quality Control	Mixed
JOC	JOC - Bridge Structures	\$10K - \$50K	60	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non-Federal
JOC	JOC - Bridges Flat Work	\$10K - \$50K	60	2Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non-Federal
Construction	Grade Separation at Columbus/Belt Railway E-0-601	Over \$20M	60	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Federal
Construction	Burley Ave. Roadway B-1-428	Over \$20M	60	2Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Federal

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE*	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
		* ESTIMATEI	D / ANTICI	IPATED		
Construction	Chicago St. and Halsted St. Viaduct and Chicago Ave. Bridge E-5-014	Over \$20M	60	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Federal
Construction	Signal Controller Modernization #1	\$3M - \$5M	12	1Q 2024	Electricians	Federal
Construction	North/Central Ashland TSP	\$5M - \$10M	12	1Q 2024	Cement Finishers, Masons, Operators, Truck Drivers, Laborers, Plumbers, Electricians, Landscapers	Federal
Construction	2024 Traffic Signal Communication/ Connectivity	\$3M- \$5M	12	2Q 2024	Electricians	Federal
Construction	Neighborhood Capital Improvement - 4 solicitations	Over \$20M	60	2Q 2025	Asphalt, Concrete, Landscape & Decorative, MOT & Ped Control, Electrical, Sewer	Non-Federal
Work Services	Maintenance, Parts And Repair Services For Decorative Fountains	\$1M- \$2M	60	1Q 2024	Material Supply	Non-Federal
	DEPAR	TMENT: WATER MANA	GEMENT			
Architecture & Engineering	Design Consulting Services - Target Market	\$10M - \$20M	60	1Q 2024	Design Engineering (Target Market)	Mixed
Architecture & Engineering	Construction Management Consulting Services - Target Market	\$5M - \$10M	60	1Q 2024	Construction Engineering, Quality Assurance/Quality Control (Target Market)	Mixed
Architecture & Engineering	Design Consulting Services - Non- Target Market	\$10M - \$20M	60	1Q 2024	Design Engineering	Mixed
Architecture & Engineering	Construction Management Consulting Services - Non-Target Market	\$5M - \$10M	60	1Q 2024	Construction Engineering, Quality Assurance/Quality Control	Mixed
Commodities	Various Oils, Grease & Lubricants	\$500K - \$1M	36	2Q 2024	Target Market	Non-Federal
Commodities	Pipes, Fittings, Valves & Accessories	\$10M - \$20M	36	2Q 2024	M/WBE	Non-Federal

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
		* ESTIMATE	O / ANTIC	PATED		
Commodities	Triethylene Glycol Dehumidification Liquid	\$250K - \$500K	36	2Q 2024	TBD	Non-Federal
Commodities	Plastic Polyethylene Tubing	\$250K - \$500K	36	1Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal
Commodities	Mueller Tapping Machine Parts	\$3M - \$5M	60	1Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal
Commodities	Water Pipes, Brass &Copper Replacement & Repair Parts	Over \$20M	36	1Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal
Commodities	General Chemical & Biological Lab Supplies	TBD	TBD	TBD		Non-Federal
Construction	Sewer Advanced LSLR contract	\$10M - \$20M	12	1Q 2024	Sewer Installation, Drain Connections, Excavation, Trucking, Materials, Traffic Control (Capital Plan)	Non-Federal
Construction	E. Sawyer Purification Plant (SWPP) Sinkhole South of Reservoir	\$10M - \$12M	12	2Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades (Capital Plan)	Non-Federal
Construction	Jardine Water Purification Plant (JWPP) Roadways Resurfacing & Paving	\$16M - \$18M	24	2Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades (Capital Plan)	Non-Federal
Construction	Harvard & 88th street improvement Project (7465)	\$2M - \$3M	12	1Q 2024	Sewer Installation, Drain Connections, Excavation, Trucking, Materials, Traffic Control (Capital Plan)	Federal
Construction	Pershing Rd Sewer Improvement Project (7278)	\$3M - \$5M	12	1Q 2024	Sewer Installation, Drain Connections, Excavation, Trucking, Materials, Traffic Control (Capital Plan)	Federal
Construction	Schubert & Lakewood Sewer Improvement Project (7158)	\$3M - \$5M	12	1Q 2024	Sewer Installation, Drain Connections, Excavation, Trucking, Materials, Traffic Control (Capital Plan)	Federal

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
		* ESTIMATE	D / ANTICI	PATED		
Construction	Parnell St Sewer Improvement (7021A)	\$5M - \$10M	12	1Q 2024	Sewer Installation, Drain Connections, Excavation, Trucking, Materials, Traffic Control (Capital Plan)	Federal
Construction	Archer Ave Sewer improvement Project (7094)	\$5M - \$10M	12	1Q 2024	Sewer Installation, Drain Connections, Excavation, Trucking, Materials, Traffic Control (Capital Plan)	Federal
Construction	Jardine Water Purification Plant (JWPP) Sediment Force Replacement	\$6M - \$8M	12	2Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades (Capital Plan)	Non-Federal
Construction	Water Reconnection Program: North District	\$1M - \$2M	24	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non-Federal
Construction	Street & Parkway Repair: North Region	\$10M - \$20M	24	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non-Federal
Construction	Street & Parkway Repair: South Region	\$10M - \$20M	24	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non-Federal
Construction	Water Main Construction: District 4 - CBD & City Wide Specialty	\$10M - \$20M	12	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non-Federal
Construction	Ancillary Sewer Construction Program - PN7599A North	\$10M - \$20M	TBD	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non-Federal
Construction	Ancillary Sewer Construction Program - PN7599B Central	\$10M - \$20M	TBD	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non-Federal
Construction	Ancillary Sewer Construction Program - PN7599C South	\$10M - \$20M	TBD	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non-Federal
Construction	Drains in City Right of Way Repair Program PN7504A Far North	\$10M - \$20M	TBD	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non-Federal
Construction	Drains in City Right of Way Repair Program PN7504B North Area	\$10M - \$20M	TBD	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non-Federal
Construction	Drains in City Right of Way Repair Program PN7504D South Area	\$10M - \$20M	TBD	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non-Federal
Construction	Drains in City Right of Way Repair Program PN7504E Far South	\$10M - \$20M	TBD	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non-Federal

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
		* ESTIMATE	D / ANTICI	PATED		
Construction	Equity Lead Service Line Replacement	\$10M - \$20M	24	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non-Federal
Construction	JOC Civil, Structural, & Architectural Disciplines	\$10M - \$20M	36	1Q 2024	M/WBE	Non-Federal
Construction	JOC Mechanical, Electrical, & Plumbing	\$10M - \$20M	36	1Q 2024	M/WBE	Non-Federal
Construction	Schubert Storm Storage (7611)	\$10M - \$20M	12	2Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Mixed
Construction	Washington Blvd Storm Storage (7617)	\$10M - \$20M	12	2Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Mixed
Construction	Large Diameter Rehab Northside Trunk Sewer. Fullerton, Foster, Diversey (7574A)	\$10M - \$20M	12	2Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Federal
Construction	Large Diameter Rehab Belmont Trunk (7574A)	\$10M - \$20M	12	2Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Federal
Construction	Large Diameter Rehab Southside Trunk. California, Cermak, Christiana (7574A)	\$10M - \$20M	12	2Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Federal
Construction	Trenchless Drain Replacement & Lining	\$10M - \$20M	24	1Q 2024	Sewer Cleaning & Televising Services	Non-Federal
Construction	E. Sawyer Purification Plant (SWPP) Low Lift Pump Bldg, Chemical Bldg. & Garage Roof Replacement	\$15M - \$18M	36	1Q 2024	Roofers, Sheet Metal Workers	Federal
Construction	Lavergne Storm Storage (7612)	\$2M - \$3M	12	2Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Mixed
Construction	Sunnyside Storm Storage (7614)	\$2M - \$3M	12	2Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Mixed
Construction	Water Reconnection Program: Central District	\$3M - \$5M	24	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non-Federal
Construction	Water Reconnection Program: South District	\$3M - \$5M	24	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non-Federal
Construction	Water Reconnection Program: Far South District	\$3M - \$5M	24	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non-Federal

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
		* ESTIMATE	D / ANTICI	PATED		
Construction	Drains in City Right of Way Repair Program PN7504C Central Area	\$3M - \$5M	TBD	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non-Federal
Construction	West Pullman & Roseland (7422)	\$3M - \$5M	12	3Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Mixed
Construction	Lakeview Sewer Improvement Project (7547)	\$3M - \$5M	12	3Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Mixed
Construction	St Louis & Shubert (7490)	\$3M - \$5M	12	3Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Mixed
Construction	St Louis & Shubert (7515)	\$3M - \$5M	12	3Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Mixed
Construction	WM & LSL Replacement: Daycare Centers 2023	\$5M - \$10M	12	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Federal
Construction	15th St Storm Storage (7616)	\$5M - \$10M	12	2Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Mixed
Construction	Storm Storage Project	\$5M - \$10M	12	2Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Mixed
Construction	Street & Parkway Restoration: North	Over \$20M	24	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non-Federal
Construction	Street & Parkway Restoration: Central North	Over \$20M	24	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non-Federal
Construction	Street & Parkway Restoration: Central South	Over \$20M	24	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non-Federal
Construction	Street & Parkway Restoration: South	Over \$20M	24	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non-Federal
Construction	Water Main Construction: District 1	Over \$20M	24	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non-Federal
Construction	Water Main Construction: District 2	Over \$20M	24	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non-Federal
Construction	Water Main Construction: District 3	Over \$20M	24	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non-Federal
Construction	Lining Far North (7589A)	Over \$20M	24	1Q 2024	Sewer Cleaning & Televising Services	Federal
Construction	Lining North (7589B)	Over \$20M	24	1Q 2024	Sewer Cleaning & Televising Services	Federal

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
		* ESTIMATE	D / ANTIC	IPATED		
Construction	Lining Central (7589C)	Over \$20M	24	1Q 2024	Sewer Cleaning & Televising Services	Federal
Construction	Lining South (7589D)	Over \$20M	24	1Q 2024	Sewer Cleaning & Televising Services	Federal
Construction	Lining Far South (7589E)	Over \$20M	24	1Q 2024	Sewer Cleaning & Televising Services	Federal
Construction - MBI	2024 Sewer Structure Rehab North (7604A)	\$10M - \$20M	24	1Q 2024	Sewer Cleaning & Televising Services	Non-Federal
Construction - MBI	2024 Sewer Structure Rehab Central (7604B)	\$10M - \$20M	24	1Q 2024	Sewer Cleaning & Televising Services	Non-Federal
Construction - MBI	2024 Sewer Structure Rehab South (7604C)	\$10M - \$20M	24	1Q 2024	Sewer Cleaning & Televising Services	Non-Federal
Construction - MBI	E. Sawyer Purification Plant (SWPP) Low Lift Pump Bldg, Chemical Bldg. & Garage Roof Replacement	\$5M - \$10M	36	1Q 2024	Roofers, Sheet Metal Workers	Federal
Construction - MBI	Maypole Storm Storage (7610)	\$5M - \$10M	12	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non-Federal
Construction - MBI	Lemoyne Storm Storage (7615)	\$5M - \$10M	12	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non-Federal
Construction - SBI II	Restrictor Replacement Pilot	\$1M - \$2M	24	2Q 2024	Sewer Cleaning & Televising Services	Non-Federal
Work Services	Maintenance, Repair, Replacement & Installation of Electrical Power Systems	\$10M - \$20M	60	1Q 2024	M/WBE	Non-Federal
Work Services	Inspection Fabricated Parts & Repair Serv. For Small Centrifugal Pumps	\$2M - \$3M	60	2Q 2024	No Stated Goals	Non-Federal
Work Services	Maintenance, Repair & Testing of Diesel Driven Electric Generators	\$2M - \$3M	TBD	TBD	TBD	Non-Federal
Work Services	Warehousing & Distribution of Filter/ Lead Kits	\$3M - \$5M	36	2Q 2024	M/WBE	Non-Federal
Work Services	Parts & Repair Service for Large Electric Motors	\$5M - \$10M	36	2Q 2024	TBD	Non-Federal
Work Services	Total Organic Carbon Analyzer, The Shimadzu TOC-VWS System	Under \$10K	60	2Q 2024	N/A	Non-Federal

AGENCY:

CHICAGO BOARD OF ELECTIONS

CONTRACT OPPORTUNITIES

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE * * ESTIM.	TERM * months ATED / ANTI	AD DATE*	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
Professional Services	Contractor/Consultant Services	\$1M - \$2M	12	4 Q 2023	TBD	TBD
Professional Services	Site Rental for Election, Block 37, 191 N. Clark, 69 W. Washington for Election 2023	\$1M - \$2M	12	4 Q 2023	TBD	TBD

AGENCY:

CHICAGO PARK DISTRICT

CONTRACTOPPORTUNITIES

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE * * ESTIMAT	TERM * months TED / ANTICIP	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
Construction	Rapid Response Construction Services	\$250K - \$500K	60	1Q 2024	M/WBE	Non-Federal
Construction	General Contractor Services	\$500K - \$1M	60	1Q 2024	M/WBE	Non-Federal
Professional Services	Architecture and Engineering Services	\$250K - \$500K	60	1Q 2024	M/WBE	Non-Federal
Professional Services	On-Site Ambulance & Paramedical Services	\$50K - \$100K	24	1Q 2024	M/WBE	Non-Federal
Commodities	Lumber and Building Supplies	\$250K - \$500K	24	1Q 2024	M/WBE	Non-Federal
Professional Services	District Wide Tree Planting Services	\$250K - \$500K	24	1Q 2024	M/WBE	Non-Federal
Professional Services	Insurance Brokerage Services	\$250K - \$500K	24	1Q 2024	M/WBE	Non-Federal

AGENCY.

CHICAGO PUBLIC SCHOOLS

CONTRACT OPPORTUNITIES

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE * * ESTIN	TERM * months MATED / ANTIC	AD DATE*	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
Commodities	Maintenance, Operations & Repair ("MRO") Supplies	Over \$20M	36	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Mixed Funding
Commodities	Health and Therapeutic Equipment	\$100K - \$250K	36	4Q 2024	Professional Services	Mixed Funding
Construction	Design Build Contractor	Over \$20M	36	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Mixed Funding
Construction	General Contracting (GC) Services	\$500K- \$1M	12	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Mixed Funding
Information & Technology	Various Technical Services Consultants	Over \$20M	36	4Q 2024	Information Technology Programming/ Integration, Information Technology Support, Repair and Maintenance	Mixed Funding
Information & Technology	Integrated Library Systems	\$500K- \$1M	36	1Q 2024	Transportation	Mixed Funding

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
		* ESTIN	MATED / ANTIC	CIPATED		
Information & Technology	Firewall Replacement and Related Services	\$5M - \$10M	36	1Q 2024	Information Technology Programming/ Integration, Information Technology Support, Repair and Maintenance	Mixed Funding
Information & Technology	Data Center Services	\$5M - \$10M	60	3Q 2024	Information Technology Programming/ Integration, Information Technology Support, Repair and Maintenance	Mixed Funding
Information & Technology	Software License and Services for School Libraries	\$250K - \$500K	36	1Q 2024	Information Technology Programming/ Integration, Information Technology Support, Repair and Maintenance	Mixed Funding
Information & Technology	Scheduling Software for High Schools	\$250K - \$500K	12	1Q 2024	Information Technology Programming/ Integration, Information Technology Support, Repair and Maintenance	Mixed Funding
Information & Technology	Disctrict-Wide Communications Solution	\$250K - \$500K	12	3Q 2024	Information Technology Programming/ Integration, Information Technology Support, Repair and Maintenance	Mixed Funding
Information & Technology	Digital Asset Management System (Communications/ Marketing)	\$250K - \$500K	36	1Q 2024	Information Technology Programming/ Integration, Information Technology Support, Repair and Maintenance	Mixed Funding

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
		* ESTIN	MATED / ANTIC	IPATED		
Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Warehouse Vehicles	\$3M - \$5M	36	1Q 2024	Transportation	Mixed Funding
Information & Technology	Technology Wiring/Cabling and Voice Network Maintenance and Support	\$10M - \$20M	36	1Q 2024	Information Technology Programming/ Integration, Information Technology Support, Repair and Maintenance	Mixed Funding
Information & Technology	ERP System Integration Partner	\$10M - \$20M	36	1Q 2024	Information Technology Programming/ Integration, Information Technology Support, Repair and Maintenance	Mixed Funding
Information & Technology	Upgrade/Replace Dashboard and Data Warehouse Solution	\$1M - \$2M	36	1Q 2024	Information Technology Programming/ Integration, Information Technology Support, Repair and Maintenance	Mixed Funding
Information & Technology	Offsite Record Storage Services	\$1M - \$2M	60	4Q 2024	Professional Services	Mixed Funding
Information & Technology	Cloud Based Call Center Managed Services	\$1M - \$2M	24	4Q 2025	Information Technology Programming/ Integration, Information Technology Support, Repair and Maintenance	Mixed Funding
JOC	Job Order Contracting (JOC) Services	Over \$20M	36	3Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Mixed Funding
Professional Services	Out-of-School Time (OST) Additional Support	Over \$20M	36	1Q 2024	Professional Services	Mixed Funding
Professional Services	Food Services	Over \$20M	60	4Q 2024	Professional Services	Mixed Funding

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE*	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
		^ ESTIN	/ATED / ANTIC	JPATED		
Professional Services	Medicaid Claims Processing and Advisory Services	\$500K- \$1M	12	1Q 2024	Professional Services	Mixed Funding
Professional Services	Asset Management Solution (Finance)	\$500K- \$1M	36	3Q 2024	Professional Services	Mixed Funding
Professional Services	In-School and Out-Of-School (OST) Mentoring and Tutoring Services	\$5M - \$10M	24	1Q 2024	Professional Services	Mixed Funding
Professional Services	Social Services Referral Platform	\$250K - \$500K	36	1Q 2024	Professional Services	Mixed Funding
Professional Services	Health Care Navigation Assistance	\$250K - \$500K	12	1Q 2024	Professional Services	Mixed Funding
Professional Services	Vision Services	\$2M - \$3M	12	3Q 2024	Insurance Provider, Financial Services, Employee Benefits Program, On-site Labor	Mixed Funding
Professional Services	Banking and Cash Management Services	\$2M - \$3M	36	1Q 2024	Professional Services	Mixed Funding
Professional Services	Audit Support Services	\$2M - \$3M	12	2Q 2024	Accountants, Financial Auditors	Mixed Funding
Professional Services	Walk-Through Metal Detectors and Related Installation, Maintenance and Training Services	\$100K - \$250K	12	2Q 2024	Professional Services	Mixed Funding
Professional Services	Visual Supports for Students with Disabilities	\$100K - \$250K	12	1Q 2024	Professional Services	Mixed Funding
Professional Services	Tax Increment Financing Consulting (TIF)	\$100K - \$250K	12	1Q 2024	Professional Consulting Services	Mixed Funding
Professional Services	Substance Use Training and Implementation Support (SBIRT)	\$100K - \$250K	24	1Q 2024	Professional Services	Mixed Funding
Professional Services	Policy and Board Rules Translation Services	\$100K - \$250K	12	1Q 2024	Professional Services	Mixed Funding
Professional Services	Medical and Dependent Care Flexible Spending Account Services	\$100K - \$250K	12	1Q 2024	Professional Services	Mixed Funding
Professional Services	Vaccination Services	\$10M - \$20M	12	1Q 2024	Professional Services	Mixed Funding

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE * * ESTIN	TERM * months MATED / ANTIC	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
Professional Services	DPPO and DHMO Insurance	\$10M - \$20M	12	3Q 2024	Insurance Provider, Financial Services, Employee Benefits Program, On-site Labor	Mixed Funding
Professional Services	Alternative Learning Opportunities Program Services	\$10M - \$20M	24	1Q 2024	Professional Services	Mixed Funding
Professional Services	Teach Chicago Tomorrow 4-Year Pathway Program(s)	\$1M - \$2M	60	1Q 2024	Professional Services	Mixed Funding
Professional Services	External Evaluator for Grant Proposals	\$1M - \$2M	36	4Q 2024	Professional Services	Mixed Funding

AGENCY:

CHICAGO TRANSIT AUTHORITY

CONTRACT OPPORTUNITIES

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE * * ESTIMA	TERM * months ATED / ANT	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
Construction Manager	Ravenswood Line Western Station Improvements Construction Manager	Under \$4M	27	1Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Federal & TIF
Professional Services	GENERAL ENGINEERING CONSULTANT IV	Over \$20M	60	1Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD. Tier 1 and 2.	Various
Commodities	Printing of CTA Route Maps as Required	\$500K - \$1M	36	1Q 2024	SBE Opportunity (SBI)	Non- Federal
Work Services	Furnish labor, supervision, materials and power equipment necessary for the cleaning of sewers, catch basins, oil separators and degreasing and sludge pits at all CTA properties.	\$2M - \$5M	36	1Q 2024	No established DBE goal	Non- Federal
Work Services	Escalator, Passenger Elevator, Freight Elevator, Dumbwaiter, And Wheelchair Lifts 3rd Party Inspections.	Under \$250K	36	1Q 2024	No established DBE goal	Non- Federal
Commodities	Modine and Sterling brand steam hot water unit heaters	Under \$250K	36	1Q 2024	No established DBE goal	Non- Federal

CON	NTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
			* ESTIMA	ATED / ANT	ICIPATED		
Wo	ork Services	Provide Inspection, Servicing, Maintenance And Repair Of Electric And Electric-Hydraulic Elevators For A Period Of Up To Three Years With Two One Year Options	Over \$20M	36	1Q 2024	20% DBE GOAL	Non- Federal
Wo	ork Services	Provide Inspection, Repair, Furnishing And/Or Replacement Of Overhead Doors	\$1M - \$2M	36	1Q 2024	No established DBE goal	Non- Federal
Wo	ork Services	Electric And Electric-Hydraulic Elevator Modernization And Replacement Services	\$10M - \$20M	36	1Q 2024	20% DBE GOAL	Non- Federal
Wo	ork Services	Inspection, Maintenance, Repair, And Replacement Of Stertil-Koni Scissor- Style In-Ground Bus Lifts	\$1M - \$2M	36	1Q 2024	No established DBE goal	Non- Federal
	rofessional Services	Furnish All Labor And Equipment Required To Test, Inspect, Repair & Maintain Cta's Water-Based Fire Prevention Systems At Various Locations System-Wide	\$1M - \$2M	36	1Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal
Wo	ork Services	Landscape maintenance service to be performed at various CTA locations	\$1M - \$2M	36	1Q 2024	SBE Opportunity (SBI)	Non- Federal
Wo	ork Services	FURNISH & INSTALL PIGEON DETERRING DEVICES	\$500K - \$1M	36	1Q 2024	No established DBE goal	Non- Federal
Wo	ork Services	Grade Level Industrial Window Cleaning at various Rapid Transit Stations as required for a period of up to 36 months from date of contract execution.	\$500K - \$1M	36	1Q 2024	SBE Opportunity (SBI)	Non- Federal
Wo	ork Services	RFP For Actuarial Valuation Services For The Chicago Transit Authority's Injuries And Damage Reserve Liability	Under \$250K	60	1Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal
Wo	ork Services	Armored Car Service With Armed Guards To Pick Up, Transport CTA Revenue, And Process CTA's Coin Revenue For A Period Of Up To Three Years With Two Funded, One-Year Options	\$1M - \$2M	36	1Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE*	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
		* ESTIM	ATED / ANT	ICIPATED		
PROFESSIONAL SERVICES	GENERAL PLANNING A/E CONSULTING SERVICES	Over \$20M	60	1Q 2024	DBE goals specified on a Task/Work Order basis.	Various
Commodities	Railroad Ties and Timber	\$5M - \$10M	36	1Q 2024	3% DBE Goal	Non- Federal
Commodities	Rental of Lift Equipment	\$1M - \$2M	36	1Q 2024	No DBE goal	Non- Federal
Work Services	Tree Trimming and Removal Service	\$250K - \$500K	36	1Q 2024	SBE Opportunity (SBI)	Non- Federal
Commodities	Needle Beams, Ponderosa Pine, Lumber, and Scaffold Planks	Under \$250K	36	1Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	NON- FEDERAL
Commodities	Railroad Track Fastening Materials	\$1M - \$2M	36	1Q 2024	SBE Opportunity (SBI)	Non- Federal
Information Technology	Online Public Auction Services for the Disposition of Obsolete material	Under \$250K	36	1Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal
Work Services	On Site Servicing Of Parts Washer Tanks	\$500K - \$1M	36	1Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal
Work Services	Cutting tools, Coolant Hoses & Machine Shop Accessories	Under \$250K	36	1Q 2024	No established DBE goal	Non- Federal
Work Services	Furnish & deliver Magnetic Inspection Equipment	Under \$250K	12	1Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Federal
Work Services	JBI Brand Paint Spray Booths Preventative Maintenance & Repair Services and Parts	Under \$250K	36	1Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal
Work Services	Process Electronic Corporation (PEC) Rectifier & Miniverter Preventative Maintenance & Annual Calibration Services.	Under \$250K	36	1Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal
Commodities	Battery Powered, Walk-behind, forklift	\$500K - \$1M	12	1Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Federal
Work Services	Calibration Services for FARO brand coordinate measurement machine	Under \$250K	36	1Q 2024	TBD	Non- Federal

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
		* ESTIM	ATED / ANT	ICIPATED		
Commodities	Parts Washer for Skokie Shops	\$500K - \$1M	12	1Q 2024	TBD	Federal
Work Services	Provide all labor, material, equipment and transportation essential for the removal of snow and ice from 145 Rail Station platforms & designated areas.	\$250K - \$500K	36	1Q 2024	TBD	Non- Federal
Work Services	Provide waste/refuse removal services at various CTA locations in the Chicagoland Area	\$2M - \$5M	36	1Q 2024	TBD	Non- Federal
Work Services	To provide professional inspection services for new manufacture, replacement, rapid transit railcar axles.	Under \$250K	36	1Q 2024	TBD	Non- Federal
Commodities	Pick-Up, Transportation And Disposal Of Various Used Nickel Cadmium Batteries	Under \$250K	36	1Q 2024	TBD	Non- Federal
Work Services	CATERING SERVICES FOR 24 MONTHS	Under \$250K	24	1Q 2024	TBD	Non- Federal
Commodities	RFP for Promotional Items	\$1M - \$2M	36	1Q 2024	TBD	Non- Federal
Professional Services	Corporate Sponsorship Program	Under \$250K	60	1Q 2024	TBD	Federal
MID-CON General Contractor	Douglas Line - Cicero Avenue - Grade Crossing Renewal	NA	NA	1Q 2024	TASK/WORK ORDER - will be awarded to a prime contractor in a previously qualified pool of contractors. Subcontractor DBE goals specified on Work Order basis. Contract specific goals TBD. Tier 2	Federal and County
MID CON Work Order	Community Office Construction	NA	NA	1Q 2024	TASK/WORK ORDER - will be awarded to a prime contractor in a previously qualified pool of contractors. Subcontractor DBE goals specified on Work Order basis. Contract specific goals TBD. Tier 2	Federal

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE*	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
		* ESTIM	ATED / ANT	ICIPATED		
Work Services	To Provide International Standardization Organization (ISO) 9001 Certification For The CTA Through An Authorized Registrar	Under \$250K	60	1Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal
Work Services	Furnish Hot Mix Asphalt And Paving Services	\$2M - \$5M	36	1Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal
Work Services	Furnish Hot Mix Asphalt and Paving Services Low Complexity	\$1M - \$2M	36	1Q 2024	SBE Opportunity (SBI)	Non- Federal
Professional Services	Provides armored transportation service for the pickup of CTAs bulk bus Revenue, coins and bills. Also included in this contract are the processing, packaging, and the transportation to deposit processed revenue to CTAs bank.	Under \$2M	36	1Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal
Commodities	Purchase of 4 - Landoll Drexel Fork Lift - Model SL40AC W/4000 lbs. Capacity	Under \$250K	36	1Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal
Commodities	MEDIUM AND HEAVY-DUTY VEHICLES AND RELATED EQUIPMENT RENTAL FOR 36 MONTHS	Under \$250K	36	1Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal
Work Services	BOILERS, VALVES, AND BOILER CONTROL SYSTEMS INSPECTIONS, TESTING, REPAIRS, AND MAINTENANCE FOR 36 MONTHS WITH TWO FUNDED YEAR OPTIONS	\$250K - \$500K	36	1Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal
Professional Services	ePayables Solution contract	\$250K - \$500K	24	1Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Federal
PROFESSIONAL SERVICES	Call for Artists Pool (4 Locations) Green Line Austin and Cottage Grove Stations; Blue Line Racine Station, Non-Revenue Vehicle Facility at 63rd and Calumet	\$1M - \$2M	12	1Q 2024	No established DBE goal	NON- FEDERAL
PROFESSIONAL SERVICES	Consulting Services To Provide Real Estate Appraisal And Appraisal Review Services As Required	Under \$250K	36	1Q 2024	SBE Opportunity (SBI)	Non- Federal
Commodities	Provide Labor, Materials, Tools And Equipment To Refurbish Various Switch Machines	Under \$250K	36	1Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
		* ESTIM.	ATED / ANT	ICIPATED		
Information Technology	RFP Request for Web-Based Document Management System	Under \$2M	36	1Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal
Work Services	Onsite Maintenance And/Or Repairs For Robinair Refrigerant Recovery & Recycling System.	Under \$250K	36	1Q 2024	SBE Opportunity (SBI)	Non- Federal
Work Services	Furnish All Labor, Material, Tools & Equipment Required To Repair UHF 2-Way Mobile Radios & Interface Boxes Used On CTA's Bus Fleet	\$250K - \$500K	36	1Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal
Commodities	B23OP03678 WHEEL ENGAGING MOBILE LIFTS MAINTENANCE AND SERVICE FOR 36 MONTHS	\$250K - \$500K	36	1Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal
Commodities	FURNISH LEVELING ACTUATORS FOR THE 5000 SERIES RAIL CARS. CTA LOT NUMBER 4530026, LIEBHERR PART NUMBER 4563A0000-02, ARTICLE NUMBER 11036195. REQUIRED FOR THE 5000 SERIES RAIL CARS TO REPLACE LEVELING ACTUATORS THAT ARE BEYOND REPAIR.	\$250K - \$500K	36	1Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal
Commodities	PARTS CLEANING WASHERS, TANKS, AND BASINS SERIVCE AND MAINTENANCE FOR 24 MONTHS WITH ONE FUNDED YEAR OPTION	Under \$2M	24	1Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal
Professional Services	Maintenance and Support of Clever Devices for 60 months with 2 option years.	Under \$2M	60	1Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal
Work Services	Bus camera procurement	Under \$2M	60	1Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal
Work Services	Braille Vehicle Identification Tags	Under \$250K	36	1Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal
Commodities	Furnish and deliver parts kits for 3200/2600 series rail car drawbar rebuild	\$1M - \$2M	24	1Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Federal
Commodities	Furnish And Deliver Pre-Fabricated Bus Route Signs And Reflective Sheeting	\$250K - \$500K	36	1Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
		* ESTIM	ATED / ANT	ICIPATED		
Work Services	Support for Axion brand 5000-series electronic signage components and BTE Support	Under \$250K	36	1Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal
Design Bid-Build Contractor	All Stations Accessibility Program - Logan Square Line - California Station	\$10M - \$20M	12	2Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	State and TIF
Construction Manager	All Stations Accessibility Program - Logan Square Line - California Station Construction Manager	Under \$3M	13	2Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	State and TIF
Work Order	Complex Demolition Work Order	NA	NA	2Q 2024	TASK/WORK ORDER - will be awarded to a prime contractor in a previously qualified pool of contractors. DBE goals specified on a Task/Work Order basis. Contract specific goals TBD.	Federal
Work Order	Ordinary Demolition Work Order	NA	NA	2Q 2024	TASK/WORK ORDER - will be awarded to a prime contractor in a previously qualified pool of contractors. DBE goals specified on a Task/Work Order basis. 100% SBE	Federal
Commodities	Various Electrical Supplies	\$5M - \$10M	36	2Q 2024	SBE Opportunity (SBI)	Non- Federal
Work Services	To provide Laboratory Services for a period of thirty-six (36) months	Under \$250K	36	2Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal
MID CON Work Order	Norfolk Southern Track Bed Drainage and Grading	NA	NA	3Q 2024	TASK/WORK ORDER - will be awarded to a prime contractor in a previously qualified pool of contractors. DBE goals specified on a Task/Work Order basis. Contract specific goals TBD. Tier 2	Federal

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
		* ESTIM	ATED / ANT	ICIPATED		
MID-CON General Contractor	Traction Power Upgrades - 95th Substation and Kedvale, Nagle, Frankl & Sacramento - DC Breaker Replacement GC	NA	NA	3Q 2024	TASK/WORK ORDER - will be awarded to a prime contractor in a previously qualified pool of contractors. DBE goals specified on a Task/Work Order basis. Contract specific goals TBD. MID Con Tier 1	Federal
Work Services	Preventative maintenance, repairs and parts for material handling/cleaning equipment.	\$1M - \$2M	36	3Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal
Commodities	Crushed Limestone Ballast	Under \$250K	36	3Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal
PROFESSIONAL SERVICES	RFP - for Real Estate Services for 5 years	\$5M - \$10M	60	3Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal
Work Services	Maintenance And Repair Of Wheel Engaging Mobile Lifts At Various Bus Garages	Under \$250K	36	3Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal
Construction Manager	South Mainline - 43rd Street Station Improvements Construction Manager	NA	NA	4Q 2024	TASK/WORK ORDER - This work will be awarded to a prime contractor in a previously qualified pool of contractors. DBE goals specified on a Task/Work Order basis. Contract specific goals TBD.	State, Federal and TIF
General Contractor	All Station Accessibility Program - O'Hare Line - Montrose Station and Canopy Replacement	Over \$10M	17	4Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	State
MID CON Work Order	Cottage Grove 42" Water Main and Roadway	NA	NA	4Q 2024	TASK/WORK ORDER - will be awarded to a prime contractor in a previously qualified pool of contractors. DBE goals specified on a Task/Work Order basis. Contract specific goals TBD. Tier 2	Federal

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE*	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
		* ESTIM	ATED / ANT	ICIPATED		
Construction	RFP for Red Line Extension- 120th Yard/Shop Construction	Over \$20M	60	4Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Various
Construction Manager	All Stations Accessibility Program - O'Hare Line - Montrose Station and Canopy Replacement Construction Manager	Under \$2M	17	4Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	State
Commodities	Furnish And Deliver Plumbing Supplies	Under \$250K	36	4Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal
Work Services	Provide all labor, material, tools, equipment, and insurance to perform semi-annual preventative OSHA maintenance inspections & monthly frequent inspections on various cranes throughout the CTA facilities.	\$500K - \$1M	36	4Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal
Work Services	Furnish all labor, material, tools, equipment and insurance to test, inspect, repair and maintain CTA's clean agent, fire prevention system at various locations.	\$500K - \$1M	36	4Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal
Work Services	Off-Site storage of CTA's financial and operational records on various forms of electronic media and hardcopy for up to 36 months from date of contract execution	Under \$250K	36	4Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal
Work Services	Antifreeze Recycling Services	Under \$250K	36	4Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal
Work Services	Meister Public Address (PA) System on 2600 and 3200 series railcars Telecommunications	Under \$250K	36	4Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal
Work Services	Calibration Services On Tools And Instruments Used To Repair And Maintain Rapid Transit Cars	Under \$250K	36	4Q 2024	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal
Work Services	Repair parts, consumables and service for Aristo cutting table for a period of up to 36 months from date of contract execution	Under \$250K	36	1Q 2025	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal
Work Services	FILTER CHANGE-OUT (OR CLEANING) SERVICE AT VARIOUS FACILITIES THROUGHOUT CTA	Under \$2M	36	1Q 2025	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal
Commodities	VARIOUS TYPES OF WELDING GASES	Under \$250K	36	1Q 2025	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE* * ESTIM	TERM * months ATED / ANT	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
Work Services	PARTS AND REPAIR FOR VARIOUS COMPRESSORS	Under \$250K	36	1Q 2025	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal
Professional Services	Specialized service to furnish copies of sensitive legal and medical records as required by the CTA Law Department	\$250K - \$500K	48	1Q 2025	No established DBE goal	Non- Federal
Commodities	LABOR AND MATERIALS REQUIRED TO TEST, REPAIR AND RECHARGE VARIOUS SIZES OF CARBON DIOXIDE & DRY CHEMICAL FIRE EXTINGUISHERS IN SERVICE AT THE CHICAGO TRANSIT AUTHORITY?S (CTA) WAREHOUSE	Under \$250K	36	1Q 2025	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal
MID-CON General Contractor	Lake Street Bridge Replacement - Track Improvements	NA	NA	2Q 2025	TASK/WORK ORDER - will be awarded to a prime contractor in a previously qualified pool of contractors. DBE goals specified on a Task/Work Order basis. Contract specific goals TBD. MID Con Tier 1	State
General Engineering Consultant Task Order	All Stations Accessibility Program - O'Hare Line - Belmont and Irving Park Stations	NA	NA	4Q 2025	TASK/WORK ORDER - will be awarded to a prime contractor in a previously qualified pool of contractors. DBE goals specified on a Task/Work Order basis. Contract specific goals TBD. GEC Tier 1	Federal and State
Work Services	Furnish and Deliver new or rebuilt Eaton/Sperry-Vickers Brand equipment, components, and parts	Under \$250K	36	4Q 2025	Contract specific goals TBD	Non- Federal

AGENCY:

CITY COLLEGES OF CHICAGO

CONTRACT OPPORTUNITIES

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months STIMATED / A	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES
Service	Grant Writers	\$200K	36	Q3-4/2024	Services
Services	Mascot Logo	\$100K	36	Q3-4/2024	Services
Services	Brand/Signage	\$1M	36	Q3-4/2024	Services
Commodity	Engineering Tools & Equipment	TBD	TBD	Q3-4/2024	Supplies & Equipment
Services	Compensation Study	TBD	TBD	Q3-4/2024	Services
Services	NSN Employer-Services- Unemployment Claims	\$25K	TBD	Q3-4/2024	Services

AGENCY:

COOK COUNTY

CONTRACTOPPORTUNITIES

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE * * ESTIMAT	TERM * months ED / ANT	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES
Professional Services	Health & Group Benefits Consulting	\$1M - \$5M	60	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Professional Services	Unemployment Compensation Claims Program Services	\$100K - \$500K	60	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Professional Services	Workers' Compensation for Managed Care Claims Administration	Over \$5M	60	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Professional Services (IT)	Enterprise Content/Document Software Implementation & Support Services	Over \$5M	60	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Professional Services (IT)	New County Budget System	\$1M - \$5M	36	Q1 2023 (DEC - FEB)	N/A
Professional Services	Federally required cost allocation plan and transportation cost study	\$500K - \$1M	36	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Subscriptions	EMSI/Lightcast Web-based Data Analytics Tool	\$25K - \$100K	36	Q1 2023 (DEC - FEB)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Architecture & Engineering	JHS Emergency Entrance and Site Upgrades	\$1M - \$5M	36	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES
TTPE		* ESTIMAT	ED / ANT	ICIPATED	OPPORTUNITIES
Professional Services (IT)	Cook County Grants Management System	\$1M - \$5M	36	TBD	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Architecture & Engineering	New Medical Examiner's Office - AE Services	\$500K - \$1M	48	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Professional Services	Grant Administrator Contract	\$250K - \$500K	36	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Architecture & Engineering	Fire Alarm Upgrades and Replacements - Various Locations	\$1M - \$5M	36	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Architecture & Engineering	Plaza Waterproofing and Paver System Replacement - CCAB	\$500K - \$1M	48	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Professional Services	Marketing and Communications Contract	\$500K - \$1M	36	4Q 2024 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Architecture & Engineering	Stroger MRI Center Expansion	\$250K - \$500K	24	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Architecture & Engineering	JHS - Elevator modernization	\$1M - \$5M	48	Q2 2023 (MAR - MAY)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Architecture & Engineering	Provident Mechanical Systems Capital Renewal/Replacement Projects	Over \$5M	48	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Architecture & Engineering	Toilet Room Renovations and Upgrades - Various Courthouses	\$1M - \$5M	24	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Architecture & Engineering	Parking Garage Assessments and Rehabilitation - Various Locations	\$100K - \$500K	12	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Architecture & Engineering	Provident Hospital Women's Pavilion	\$250K - \$500K	36	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Architecture & Engineering	JHS Mechanical System Capital Renewal/Replacement	\$500K - \$1M	48	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Architecture & Engineering	JHS Negative Pressure Rooms	\$1M - \$5M	36	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Architecture & Engineering	JHS Lab Frozen Section Extension	\$1M - \$5M	48	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Architecture & Engineering	JHS ED Expansion & Upgrades	\$500K - \$1M	24	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Architecture & Engineering	Relocation of Mail order pharmacy	Over \$5M	36	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES
1112		* ESTIMAT	ED / ANT	ICIPATED	OTT OKTOWITES
Construction	Provident Mechanical System Capital Renewal	\$1M - \$5M	36	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Architecture & Engineering	Relocation of District 1 Maintenance Facility	\$1M - \$5M	36	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Construction	Roof Replacement Projects - Various Locations	\$1M - \$5M	48	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Construction	Gates, Doors, Frames, Hardware Replacement - DOC Campus	\$1M - \$5M	36	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Architecture & Engineering	Electric Vehicle Charging Infrastructure	\$500K - \$1M	24	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Architecture & Engineering	Arlington Heights Outpatient Imaging Center	\$100K - \$500K	24	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Services	Staffing Services	\$1M - \$5M	36	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Services	Occupational Health Services	\$250K - \$500K	36	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Professional Services	Labor and Employment Consultation and Representation Services- Non-Target Market	\$1M - \$5M	36	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Professional Services	HR Consulting Services	\$500K - \$1M	36	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Architecture & Engineering	Belmont Cragin Outpatient Imaging Center	\$100K - \$500K	24	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Commodity	Microfilm scanners	\$25K - \$100K	36	Q1 2023 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Professional Services	Licensing Fee - Runbeck	\$25K - \$150K	36	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Commodity	Postage	\$100K - \$500K	12	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Commodity	NITRILE GLOVES	\$150K - \$250K	36	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Architecture & Engineering	Post 8 New Construction	\$250K - \$500K	12	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Commodity	FIRE PROTECTION CATALOG CONTRACT	\$25K - \$100K	36	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K

CONTRACT	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES
TYPE		* ESTIMAT	ED / ANT	ICIPATED	OPPORTUNITIES
Architecture & Engineering	Forest Park Facility Modernization	\$1M - \$5M	36	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Commodity	MOTORS	\$250K - \$500K	36	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Architecture & Engineering	Provident Sterile Processing Renovation	\$500K - \$1M	48	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Architecture & Engineering	Solar at Belmont Cragin	\$250K - \$500K	36	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Construction	Parking lot curb replacement and asphalt paving - Maywood Campus	\$1M - \$5M	24	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Construction	County Building Recorder of Deeds - CCL Leakage CMAR	\$1M - \$5M	36	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Construction	Relocation of District 1 Maintenance Facility CMAR	Over \$5M	36	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Architecture & Engineering	New EMRS Facility AE	\$1M - \$5M	36	3Q 2024 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Work Services	WASTE REMOVAL AND RECYCLING SERVICES	\$500K - \$1M	36	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Architecture & Engineering	Demolition of Division IV	\$500K - \$1M	24	3Q 2024 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Professional Services (IT)	Fingerprint and Identity Verification System	\$1M - \$5M	60	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Services	Removal and Reinstallation of Aftermarket Vehicle Equipment	\$100K - \$500K	36	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Commodity	Vehicles	\$500K - \$1M	12	Q1 2023 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Commodity	Body Bags	\$25K - \$150K	24	Q1 2023 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Commodity	Autopsy Saw and Blades	\$150K - \$250K	24	Q2 2023 (MAR - MAY)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Work Services	Biohazardous Waste Removal & Disposal	\$250K - \$500K	24	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Professional Services	New Document Storage system and database	\$500K - \$1M	36	Q1 2023 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES
2		* ESTIMAT	ED / ANT	ICIPATED	511 5111 51111125
Professional Services	Seeking vendor to provide Bond Court Backlog Clearance Specialists	Over \$5M	36	Q2 2023 (MAR - MAY)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Professional Services (IT)	New Case Management system for FY24	Over \$5M	60	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Architecture & Engineering	New Robbins Health Center	\$1M - \$5M	48	3Q 2024 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Architecture & Engineering	New Prieto Health Center	\$1M - \$5M	48	3Q 2024 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Architecture & Engineering	New Cottage Grove Health Center	\$1M - \$5M	48	3Q 2024 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Construction	New EMRS Facility CMAR	Over \$5M	36	3Q 2024 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Professional Services	Hospital Planning Services	\$500K - \$1M	48	3Q 2024 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Architecture & Engineering	Interior Security Assessments and Upgrades - Multiple Courthouses	\$500K - \$1M	48	4Q 2024 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Professional Services	Domestic Violence Counseling Services	\$100K - \$500K	36	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Professional Services	Sex Offender Assessment and Treatment Services	\$100K - \$500K	36	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Professional Services	Electronic Monitoring Services	\$1M - \$5M	36	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Architecture & Engineering	Exterior Envelope Energy Improvements - Multiple Courthouses	\$500K - \$1M	24	4Q 2024 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Architecture & Engineering	Structural Facade Inspections - DOC Campus	\$100K - \$500K	24	4Q 2024 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Architecture & Engineering	County Bldg 3rd and 9th Floor Restacking AE	\$1M - \$5M	36	4Q 2024 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Professional Services	Intensive mentoring services utilizing evidenced based models with the ability to meet bilingual needs	\$1M - \$5M	36	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Professional Services	Treatment services for court involved youth exhibiting problem sexual behavior	\$1M - \$5M	36	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES			
IIFL	* ESTIMATED / ANTICIPATED							
Professional Services	Workforce development for court involved youth	\$25K - \$100K	36	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K			
Architecture & Engineering	Countywide CF ADA Improvements AE (Pedway North)	\$1M - \$5M	36	4Q 2024 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI			
Architecture & Engineering; Professional Services	175th St - 175th St, Ridgeland Ave, Oak Park Ave	\$1M - \$5M	48	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI			
Architecture & Engineering	Countywide Warehouses Planning	\$250K - \$500K	24	4Q 2024 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI			
Construction	Traffic Signal Modernization/ Replacement Program	Over \$5M	N/A	Q2 2023 (MAR - MAY)	N/A			
Construction	Cicero Records Center Envelope Upgrades (Roof)	\$1M - \$5M	12	4Q 2024 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI			
Construction	County Bldg 3rd and 9th Floor Restacking CMAR	Over \$5M	36	4Q 2024 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI			
Construction	175th St - 175th St, Ridgeland Ave, Oak Park Ave	Over \$5M	48	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI			
Construction	Countywide CF ADA Improvements CMAR (Pedway North)	Over \$5M	36	4Q 2024 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI			
Commodity	Identification Badging Accessories	\$25K - \$150K	36	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K			
Architecture & Engineering; Professional Services	Quentin Rd (Dundee to Lake Cook)	\$1M - \$5M	36	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI			
Architecture & Engineering; Professional Services	Shoe Factory Rd (Essex to Beverly)	\$1M - \$5M	48	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI			
Architecture & Engineering; Professional Services	VV Construction Management Services 2022 - 1	\$1M - \$5M	36	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI			
Architecture & Engineering; Professional Services	VV Construction Management Services 2022 - 2	\$1M - \$5M	36	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI			

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES
III		* ESTIMAT	ED / ANT	ICIPATED	OFFORTOINITIES
Architecture & Engineering; Professional Services	Pavement Rehabilitation Program (Resurfacing and Reconstruct in Kind)	Over \$5M	36	Q2 2023 (MAR - MAY)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Construction	Old Orchard Rd - Woods Dr to Skokie Blvd	Over \$5M	48	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Construction	Franklin Ave/Green St - York Rd to Runge St	Over \$5M	48	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Commodity	Promotional Products	\$25K - \$150K	24	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Professional Services	Employment and Financial Verification Services	\$150K - \$250K	36	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Construction	Touhy Ave - Elmhurst Rd to Mt Prospect Rd	Over \$5M	48	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Construction	Traffic Signal Replacement (HSIP) - Package 1	\$1M - \$5M	24	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Professional Services	Advertising Media Services	\$500K - \$1M	24	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Professional Services	Third Party Leave Administration	\$250K - \$500K	36	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Professional Services	HR Consulting Services	\$1M - \$5M	12	TBD	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Commodity	NO2 Monitors	\$25K - \$150K	12	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Commodity	Ozone Monitors	\$25K - \$150K	12	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Commodity	SO2 Monitors	\$25K - \$150K	12	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Construction	Shoe Factory Rd (Essex to Beverly)	Over \$5M	48	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Professional Services (IT)	Air Monitoring Services	\$250K - \$500K	24	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Architecture & Engineering; Professional Services	Burnham Multimodal Connector Bridge	\$500K - \$1M	36	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES
		* ESTIMAT	ED / ANT	ICIPATED	OTT ORTOWINES
Commodity	DOOR AND LOCK CATALOG CONTRACT	\$100K - \$500K	36	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Commodity	HVAC CATALOG CONTRACT (HONEYWELL, FRIGIDAIRE, ETC)	\$250K - \$500K	36	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Construction	Traffic Signal Replacement (HSIP) - Package 2	\$1M - \$5M	24	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Commodity	PAINT SUNDRIES SUPPLIES	\$25K - \$150K	36	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Commodity - Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Tractor with Dump Trailer	\$1M - \$5M	24	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Commodity - Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Wood Chippers	\$100K - \$500K	24	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Commodity	SOUTHERN FOLGERS DETENTION GRADE LOCK PARTS AND ACCESSORIES	\$500K - \$1M	36	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Commodity	V BELTS	\$25K - \$100K	36	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Commodity	SALT PELLETS	\$25K - \$100K	36	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Work Services	Towing Services Zone 1	\$25K - \$150K	36	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Work Services	Towing Services Zone 2	\$25K - \$150K	24	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Commodity	University Of Illinois Zoological Pathology Program	\$100K - \$500K	60	Q2 2023 (MAR - MAY)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Commodity	Legend & White Animal Rabies Vaccination Tags 2025	\$25K - \$100K	12	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Commodity	Nitrile Gloves	\$100K - \$500K		Q1 2023 (DEC - FEB)	N/A
Services	GPS Services (Electronic Monitoring)	\$1M - \$5M		Q1 2023 (DEC - FEB)	N/A
Services	Maintenance and Repair of Washers and Dryers	\$100K - \$500K		Q1 2023 (DEC - FEB)	N/A

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES
1112		* ESTIMAT	ED / ANT	ICIPATED	OF FORTONTILES
Services	SCAVENGER SERVICES	\$500K - \$1M		Q1 2023 (DEC - FEB)	N/A
Work Services	LANDSCAPING SERVICES	\$250K - \$500K	36	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Commodity	PAINT SUPPLIES	\$150K - \$250K	12	Q2 2023 (MAR - MAY)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Work Services	INSPECTION, SERVICE CALLS AND REPLACEMENTS PARTS OF THE VESDA SYSTEM	\$25K - \$100K	36	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Commodity	SLOAN PLUMBING SUPPLIES	\$250K - \$500K	36	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Professional Services	Labor and Employment Consultation and Representation Services Target Market	\$250K - \$500K	36	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Subscriptions	Learning Management System Training Content	\$250K - \$500K	36	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Work Services	METAL CLEANING SERVICES REBID	\$250K - \$500K	36	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Professional Services (IT)	Extended Support for current case management system, eDefender from Journal Technologies	\$500K - \$1M	24	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Professional Services	Professional Services Finance Contract	\$150K - \$250K	12	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Professional Services	Impact Assessment Contract	\$150K - \$250K	36	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Professional Services	Grant Writing Professional Services Contract	\$150K - \$250K	24	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Architecture & Engineering; Professional Services	QCQA Material Testing Services	\$1M - \$5M	24	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Architecture & Engineering; Professional Services	Long Range Transportation Plan	\$500K - \$1M	36	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Work Services	TESTING AND WATER TREATMENT SERVICES	\$250K - \$500K	36	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES
1112		* ESTIMAT	ED / ANT	ICIPATED	OFFORTONTIES
Work Services	COLLECTION AND RECYCLING OF ELECTRONIC WASTE (REBID)	< \$25K	36	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Architecture & Engineering; Professional Services	Eastward Extension of the 606	\$1M - \$5M	36	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Construction	Pavement Preservation 2024- Crack Sealing	\$1M - \$5M	48	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Work Services	Storm Sewer Pipe Cleaning and Televising	\$1M - \$5M	24	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Work Services	PREVENTATIVE MAINTENANCE, REPAIR & BATTERY REPLACEMENT FOR UNINTERRUPTIBLE POWER SYSTEMS	\$250K - \$500K	36	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Commodity	Printing of Chicago City Tickets and Suburban Issue Tickets	\$150K - \$250K	24	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Work Services	BOILER AND WATER HEATER MAINTENANCE	\$500K - \$1M	36	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Work Services	FURNISH AND INSTALL FENCING	\$150K - \$250K	36	3Q 2024 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Professional Services	armed security services	\$500K - \$1M	24	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Commodity	Movement, space use, and survival of Feral Cats in the Chicago Metropolitan Area	\$25K - \$150K	12	TBD	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Commodity	Rabies Tags	\$150K - \$250K	36	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Construction	Renovate Rockwell Warehouse Envelope (Roof)	\$1M - \$5M	12	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Commodity	LAMPS, BALLASTS & LED LIGHTING	\$500K - \$1M	36	4Q 2024 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Architecture & Engineering	County Bldg 4th, 6th and 8th Floor Restacking AE	\$1M - \$5M	36	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Construction	County Bldg 4th, 6th and 8th Floor Restacking CMAR	Over \$5M	36	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES
TTPE		* ESTIMAT	ED / ANT	ICIPATED	OPPORTUNITIES
Professional Services	Contractor to support Pollution Prevention Assessments/Research for BRITE Program	\$250K - \$500K	24	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Task Order
Work Services	EXTERIOR WINDOW WASHING	\$250K - \$500K	36	4Q 2024 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Work Services	REPAIR OF EMERGENCY GENERATORS	\$250K - \$500K	36	4Q 2024 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Work Services	FURNISH AND INSTALLATION OF FLOORING	Over \$5M	36	4Q 2024 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Architecture & Engineering	States Attorney Office Space Remodel	\$500K - \$1M	24	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Commodity	APX Next Radios	\$25K - \$150K	12	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Architecture & Engineering	Courtroom Technology AV/IT Upgrades	\$1M - \$5M	36	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Architecture & Engineering	DOC Visitor Lobby Expansion - Receiving Post	\$250K - \$500K	36	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Commodity - Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Vehicles	\$500K - \$1M	24	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Architecture & Engineering	JTDC ADA Assessment, Design, Construction Administration	\$250K - \$500K	36	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Architecture & Engineering	DOC Campus - ADA Assessment, Design, Construction Administration	\$500K - \$1M	36	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Construction	RJ Stein Biosafety Level 4 Mobile Autopsy Suite Request for Interest (RFI)	\$1M - \$5M	12	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Commodity	Quadient (Neopost) lease	< \$25K	60	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Commodity	Dominion Voting Systems	\$1M - \$5M	24	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Professional Services	Fox Security (dba) Rush Solutions	\$25K - \$150K	24	Q2 2023 (MAR - MAY)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Professional Services	SCTYL-SOE	\$25K - \$150K	60	Q2 2023 (MAR - MAY)	Non-Competitive: Sole source

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES
	OTT ORTOTALIES				
Commodity	Postage	\$25K - \$150K	12	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Commodity	Davis Bancorp	\$25K - \$150K	60	Q2 2023 (MAR - MAY)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Commodity	International Security Paper	\$500K - \$1M	24	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Professional Services (IT)	Design and Installation Services- Audio and Visual Equipment for conference rooms	\$25K - \$150K	24	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Non-Competitive: Piggyback
Professional Services	Executive Recruiting Services	\$25K - \$150K	12	N/A	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Professional Services	Legal Online Research and Related Products	\$150K - \$250K	12	3Q 2024 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Commodity	Ballistic Vests	< \$25K	24	4Q 2024 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Commodity	Toxicology/Histology glassware and consumables	\$25K - \$150K	24	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Work Services	cremation services	\$150K - \$250K	24	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Commodity	Histology supplies for the Medical Examiner.	\$25K - \$150K	24	TBD	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Commodity	Dilution System / Calibrators	\$25K - \$150K	12	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Professional Services	Cremation services for the Medical Examiner.	\$150K - \$250K	24	TBD	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Commodity - Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Unified Command Post (UCP)	\$500K - \$1M	24	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Commodity	T640X	\$25K - \$150K	12	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Architecture & Engineering; Professional Services	RFQ - Master Consulting Agreement - Prequalified Vendors for Emergency Planning, Training, Exercises and Support Services	\$500K - \$1M	60	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES
TTPE		* ESTIMAT	ED / ANT	TICIPATED	OPPORTUNITIES
Commodity - Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Front Loader	\$100K - \$500K	36	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Commodity - Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Fuel Truck	\$100K - \$500K	24	3Q 2024 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Subscriptions	VMware Maintenance and Technical Support for Server Environment	\$25K - \$150K	12	3Q 2024 (JUN - AUG)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Subscriptions	Maintenance and Technical Support Licenses IDERA SQL Diagnostic Manager Software	< \$25K	12	3Q 2024 (JUN - AUG)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Subscriptions	Absolute Resilience Licenses Subscription	< \$25K	12	4Q 2024 (SEP - NOV)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Services	Data Protector Business Support - Micro Focus	< \$25K	12	3Q 2024 (JUN - AUG)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Services	Domian Renewal	< \$25K	12	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Professional Services (IT)	MOVE IT Implementation Media Software	< \$25K	12	3Q 2024 (JUN - AUG)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Professional Services (IT)	Maintenance and Technical Support for IDREA Precise SQL Licenses	\$25K - \$150K	12	3Q 2024 (JUN - AUG)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Professional Services (IT)	Maintenance and Technical Support for IDREA ER / STUDIO DATA ARCH Platform	< \$25K	12	4Q 2024 (SEP - NOV)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Professional Services (IT)	Maintenance and Technical Support for Data Protector premium - Mico Focus	\$25K - \$150K	60	TBD	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Professional Services (IT)	HP Care Pack Certificates - HP Workstation Z2 GS	< \$25K	60	TBD	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Professional Services (IT)	Maintenance and Technical Support Citrix Application / NetScaler	< \$25K	12	4Q 2024 (SEP - NOV)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Professional Services (IT)	Maintenance and Support for Beyond Trust Software Licenses	< \$25K	12	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Professional Services (IT)	Maintenance for WebSphere MQ Message Broker Licenses	\$25K - \$150K	12	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Non-Competitive: Sole source

CONTRACT	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR
TYPE		* ESTIMAT	ED / ANT	TICIPATED	OPPORTUNITIES
Professional Services (IT)	Maintenance and Technical Support for Insight Software	< \$25K	12	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Professional Services (IT)	Microsoft Visual Studio Software	< \$25K	12	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Professional Services (IT)	Interface for Active Delivery Software	< \$25K	12	3Q 2024 (JUN - AUG)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Professional Services (IT)	Cyber Threat Monitoring Software	< \$25K	12	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Professional Services (IT)	Microsoft Meeting Room Subscription and License	< \$25K	12	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Professional Services	24 hr. armed security services	\$250K - \$500K	24	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Professional Services	Performance Management Planning Support Services for ROI	\$25K - \$150K	12	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Professional Services (IT)	Maintenance and Technical Support for Electronic Appeals Images (Software)	\$25K - \$150K	12	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Professional Services (IT)	Maintenance and Technical Subscription Licenses for 200 Laptops	< \$25K	12	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Professional Services	Professional review to assess current Law Library services offered to staff and public and assist with strategic planning	\$25K - \$150K	12	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Professional Services	anthropology consultant services	\$25K - \$150K	24	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Professional Services	anthropology consultant services - (additional consultant)	\$25K - \$150K	24	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Services	laundry services for scrubs	\$25K - \$150K	12	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Work Services	Maintenance of Small Motors and Utility Vehicles	\$100K - \$500K	36	4Q 2024 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Work Services	Maintenance of Generators	\$100K - \$500K	36	TBD	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Professional Services	Alcohol & Drug Testing Services	Over \$5M	36	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES
ITTE		* ESTIMAT	ED / ANT	TICIPATED	OFFORTOINTIES
Professional Services	Young Adult Probationer Services	\$100K - \$500K	36	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Services	continued Fuji licensing services for x-ray dept.	\$25K - \$150K	24	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Commodity	autopsy supplies	\$500K - \$1M	24	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Professional Services	neuropathology and cardiac consultant services	\$500K - \$1M	24	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Commodity	Environmental Impact Study	\$1M - \$5M	60	TBD	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Professional Services (IT)	HLP, INC Chameleon /CMS Software Annual Support and License	\$25K - \$150K	36	TBD	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Professional Services	Max McGraw Wildlife Foundation Otter Study Project	\$250K - \$500K	48	TBD	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Professional Services	Specialized Training	\$25K - \$100K	36	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Professional Services	BOA Grant Assistance Consulting	\$25K - \$150K	12	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Commodity - Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Ford Vehicle Purchasing for FY23 Approvals	\$1M - \$5M	12	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Commodity - Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Ford Vehicle Purchase	\$1M - \$5M	12	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Professional Services	Sole Source Consulting Services	\$25K - \$150K	12	TBD	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Professional Services (IT)	OnBase Enhancements - IT Consulting	\$25K - \$150K	12	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Professional Services (IT)	Software and Preventative Maintenance for Cashiering Security Camera	\$25K - \$150K	12	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Professional Services (IT)	Inventory / Evidence Control System	\$25K - \$150K	12	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Non-Competitive: Piggyback
Professional Services (IT)	Automated Business Process / Regression Testing Software	\$150K - \$250K	12	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Non-Competitive: Piggyback

CONTRACT	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR
TYPE		* ESTIMAT	ED / ANT	TICIPATED	OPPORTUNITIES
Professional Services (IT)	Professional Service - Consulting development of Porfilio Management - Service Catalogs	\$150K - \$250K	12	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Professional Services (IT)	Networked Camera System for Facilities, Evidence Rooms and Security	\$25K - \$150K	12	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Non-Competitive: Piggyback
Professional Services	Technical Training	\$25K - \$150K	12	TBD	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Professional Services (IT)	CSC Hours - Client Success Consulting - CMS	\$150K - \$250K	12	TBD	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Professional Services (IT)	E- Citation Subscription for Participating Municipalities	\$500K - \$1M	12	TBD	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Commodity	Bulk Rock Salt	\$150K - \$250K	24	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Commodity	Bituminous Hot Patch North	\$150K - \$250K	24	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Commodity	Guardrail	\$500K - \$1M	12	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Professional Services	Professional Public Sector Financing Licensed software support	\$500K - \$1M	36	TBD	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Commodity	Government Investment Pilot program (Software installation & licensing)	\$250K - \$500K	N/A	TBD	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Professional Services	Cognitive Programming for Pretrial and Probation Defendants	\$1M - \$5M	36	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Professional Services	Alcohol Monitoring	\$1M - \$5M	36	4Q 2024 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Professional Services	Mailing Machines for Metered Mail	\$25K - \$150K	36	4Q 2024 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Commodity	Leasing of Postage Machines	\$150K - \$250K	36	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Commodity	Advertising and Publications	\$500K - \$1M	36	TBD	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Commodity	Printing of Court Diversion Envelopes	\$25K - \$150K	36	TBD	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES
III		* ESTIMAT	ED / ANT	TICIPATED	OFFORTOINITIES
Commodity	Purchase of New Hand Stamps	\$25K - \$150K	36	TBD	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Professional Services	Armored Car Services	\$500K - \$1M	36	TBD	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Work Services	Repair of Electric Time Stamps	\$150K - \$250K	12	TBD	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Professional Services	To identify a consulting firm to assist with the revamping the county grant administration infrastructure.	\$1M - \$5M	24	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Architecture & Engineering; Professional Services	108th - 167th to 159th	\$1M - \$5M	36	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Architecture & Engineering; Professional Services	I-294 at Midlothian Tkpe/Pulaski Rd	\$1M - \$5M	36	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Professional Services	Professional Services (Student Aide - NUIPIP Northwestern Fellowship Program)	\$25K - \$150K	N/A	TBD	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Professional Services (IT)	Upgrade case management system	\$150K - \$250K	60	TBD	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Architecture & Engineering; Professional Services	Western Avenue Grade Separation (GS17)	\$250K - \$500K	36	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Services	eCornell Online Leadership Program	\$250K - \$500K	24	TBD	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Professional Services	File box provider contract renewal	< \$25K	12	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Architecture & Engineering; Professional Services	Railroad At-Grade Crossing (GS20)	\$1M - \$5M	36	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Architecture & Engineering; Professional Services	Structures Management for Design	\$1M - \$5M	36	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES
1172		* ESTIMAT	ED / ANT	ICIPATED	OFF ORTONITIES
Construction	88th/Cork Ave at I-294	Over \$5M	48	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Professional Services	Credit Card POS System	\$500K - \$1M	36	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Construction	Bridge Maintenance South	\$1M - \$5M	36	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Professional Services	Adult case Management system License and Maintenane Agreement	\$250K - \$500K	36	4Q 2024 (SEP - NOV)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Professional Services	ANSWERING SERVICE	\$25K - \$150K	36	4Q 2024 (SEP - NOV)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Professional Services	Consulting Services for Juvenile Client Case Mgmt. Sys	\$25K - \$150K	12	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Work Services	MAINTENANACE AND REPAIR OF THE "EST" FIRE ALARM SYSETM - AMENDMENT	\$25K - \$150K	12	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Construction	Pavement Rehabilitation North 2022	Over \$5M	36	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Work Services	UNARMED SECURITY SERVICES - AMENDMENT	\$500K - \$1M	12	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Commodity	FOAM SOAP - AMENDMENT	\$25K - \$150K	12	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Commodity	ACORN PLUMBING SUPPLIES - AMENDMENT	\$150K - \$250K	12	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Commodity	METCRAFT PLUMBING SUPPLIES - AMENDMENT	\$25K - \$150K	12	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Work Services	CERTIFICATION, TESTING AND REPORTING FOR FALL PROTECTION ANCHORAGES AND SUSPENDED SCAFFOLDING - AMENDMENT	\$25K - \$150K	12	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Commodity	STEAM HEAT, CHILLED WATER COOLING CONDENSER COILS - AMENDMENT	\$150K - \$250K	12	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Work Services	DUMPSTER RENTALS AND ASBESTOS DEBRIS DISPOSAL - AMENDMENT	\$25K - \$150K	12	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Commodity	THRUSH BUNDLES - AMENDMENT	\$25K - \$150K	12	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Non-Competitive: Amendment

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR
TTPE		* ESTIMAT	ED / ANT	ICIPATED	OPPORTUNITIES
Commodity	SHEET STEEL - AMENDMENT	\$25K - \$150K	12	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Commodity	PLUMBING SUPPLIES - AMENDMENT	\$250K - \$500K	12	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Construction	Pavement Rehabilitation South 2022 B	Over \$5M	36	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Work Services	RESTORATION SERVICES FOR FORE, SMOKE, STORM, WATER AND MOLD DAMAGE - AMENDMENT	\$25K - \$150K	12	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Commodity	SAWS AND SAW BLADES - AMENDMENT	\$25K - \$150K	12	3Q 2024 (JUN - AUG)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Commodity	ELECTRICAL WIRE AND CABLE SUPPLIES - AMENDMENT	\$25K - \$150K	12	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Work Services	REPAIR OF EMERGENCY GENERATORS - AMENDMENT	\$25K - \$150K	12	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Work Services	EXTERIOR WINDOW WASHING - AMENDMENT	\$25K - \$150K	12	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Construction	Lake Cook Rd Pavement Patching - County Line Rd to I-294	Over \$5M	36	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Work Services	District 5 Automatic Gate Renovation	\$250K - \$500K	36	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Competitive: Small Bid < \$25K
Work Services	ROOFING SUPPLIES AND SERVICES - AMENDMENT	\$250K - \$500K	24	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Commodity	LEGRAND WIREMOLD PRODUCTS - AMENDMENT	\$25K - \$150K	24	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Commodity	PAPER TOWEL AND TOILET TISSUE - AMENDMENT	\$150K - \$250K	12	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Work Services	FURNISH AND INSTALLATION OF FLOORING - AMENDMENT	\$500K - \$1M	12	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Architecture & Engineering; Professional Services	86th Ave - 131st to Cal Sag Trail	\$1M - \$5M	36	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Architecture & Engineering; Professional Services	Plainfield (County Line to East Ave)	\$1M - \$5M	36	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR
TTPE		* ESTIMAT	ED / ANT	TICIPATED	OPPORTUNITIES
Commodity	AIR FILTER SUPPLIES - AMENDMENT	\$150K - \$250K	24	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Commodity	RIXON DOOR PARTS - AMENDMENT	\$25K - \$150K	12	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Work Services	ASBESTOS LABORATORY TESTING, ANALYSIS AND ENVIRONMENTAL MICROBIOLOGY LABORATORY SERVICES - AMENDMENT	\$25K - \$150K	12	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Work Services	AFTER HOURS PHONE COVERAGE - AMENDMENT	\$25K - \$150K	24	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Work Services	PEST CONTROL SERVICES - AMENDMENT	\$150K - \$250K	12	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Commodity	ABB HVAC DRIVES - AMENDMENT	\$25K - \$150K	12	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Commodity	ROCK SALT AND DEICING SALT - AMENDMENT	\$25K - \$150K	24	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Commodity	FRAMING BOARD AND LUMBER - AMENDMENT	\$25K - \$150K	12	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Commodity	CARPET TILE SUPPLIES - AMENDMENT	\$25K - \$150K	12	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Commodity	JANITORIAL SUPPLIES - AMENDMENT	\$25K - \$150K	12	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Commodity	FLOOR TILE AND SUPPLIES - AMENDMENT	\$25K - \$150K	12	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Work Services	BULK MIXED PAPER COLLECTIONS AND RECYCLING SERVICES - AMENDMENT	< \$25K	12	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Commodity	WALLBOARD, INSULATION AND DRYWALL PRODUCTS - AMENDMENT	\$25K - \$150K	12	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Work Services	MAINTENANCE AND REPAIR OF ELEVATORS, ESCALATORS, DUMBWAITERS, WHEELCHAIR LIFTS, AND RELATED EQUIPMENT - AMENDMENTS	\$1M - \$5M	12	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Architecture & Engineering; Professional Services	Pulaski (127th to 159th)	\$1M - \$5M	36	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES
TIPE		* ESTIMAT	ED / ANT	ICIPATED	OPPORTUNITIES
Commodity	MUFFIN MONSTER SEWAGE GRINDER	\$25K - \$150K	24	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Commodity	GLASS SUPPLIES	\$150K - \$250K	36	Q1 2024 (DEC - FEB)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Professional Services	INSTALLATION OF INTERACTIVE TOUCHSCREEN DIRECTORIES	\$250K - \$500K	24	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Non-Competitive: Piggyback
Professional Services	CDM-Smith Grant Consultant Contract	\$1M - \$5M	24	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Professional Services	IL Manufacturing Excellence	\$250K - \$500K	24	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Commodity - Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Snow Fighters	\$1M - \$5M	24	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Construction	Pavement Rehabilitation South 2025- Rural	Over \$5M	36	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Work Services	Hazardous Waste Removal Services	\$100K - \$500K	36	2Q 2024 (MAR - MAY)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Commodity	Juror Meal Services - Daley Center	\$1M - \$5M	60	Q2 2023 (MAR - MAY)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Professional Services	Legal Advice and Guardianship Assistance Help Desks	\$1M - \$5M	60	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Construction	Pavement Rehabilitation North 2023	Over \$5M	36	3Q 2024 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Construction	District 4 and 5 Roof Replacement	\$1M - \$5M	12	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Construction	Pavement Rehabilitation South 2023	Over \$5M	36	3Q 2024 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Construction	Bridge Scrupper/Drainage System Cleaning 2024	\$250K - \$500K	12	3Q 2024 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Construction	Bridge Patching and Overlay 2024	Over \$5M	24	3Q 2024 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Construction	Busse Rd - Golf to Central	Over \$5M	48	3Q 2024 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Work Services	Overhead Truck Hoist Replacement District 4	\$25K - \$150K	24	3Q 2024 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K

CONTRACT	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR
TYPE		* ESTIMAT	ED / ANT	ICIPATED	OPPORTUNITIES
Construction	Curb Ramp Improvement Program 2022 North Group 2	\$1M - \$5M	36	4Q 2024 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Construction	Curb Ramp Improvement Program 2022 South Group 2	\$1M - \$5M	36	4Q 2024 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Construction	Central Rd: Barrington Rd to Huntington	Over \$5M	48	4Q 2024 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Construction	Skokie Valley Trail - Voltz Rd to Lake Cook Rd	Over \$5M	48	TBD	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Construction	Joe Orr Road - Torrence to Burnham	Over \$5M	48	TBD	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Construction	Bridge Maintenance North	\$1M - \$5M	36	TBD	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Construction	Hintz Rd over Wheeling Drainage Ditch	\$500K - \$1M	36	TBD	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Construction	Sanders Rd: Milwaukee Ave to Techny Rd	Over \$5M	48	TBD	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Professional Services	Kelly Services-Certificate Entry	\$25K - \$150K	48	TBD	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Construction	New Medical Examiner's - CMAR	\$1M - \$5M	48	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Architecture & Engineering	New Medical Examiner's Office - Threat Assessment and Hardening Design	\$250K - \$500K	48	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: RFP/RFQ/RFI
Professional Services	HR Executive Leadership Advisory/ Consultation Services	\$250K - \$500K	24	N/A	Non-Competitive: Piggyback
Commodity	Moving election related supplies material and equipment	\$500K - \$1M	36	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Commodity	JJ Collins & Sons Inc	\$500K - \$1M	60	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Commodity	Printed File and Jacket Folders	< \$25K	12	TBD	Non-Competitive: Amendment
Professional Services	Johnson & Quin Inc Niles, IL	Over \$5M	36	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Commodity	Tiles and Styles LLC Dba Taza Supplies LLC	\$25K - \$150K	48	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * AD DATE *		SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES
		* ESTIMAT	ED / ANT	ICIPATED	511 5111 51111 <u>2</u> 5
Services	Job Information and Description Management Software	\$25K - \$150K	36	N/A	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Professional Services	Ballot Printing Management Services	\$1M - \$5M	36	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Commodity	Election Pens	< \$25K	12	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Task Order
Professional Services	SKU - Voter Registration Maintenance System	\$500K - \$1M	12	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Professional Services	Microsoft Premier Support Services	Over \$5M	60	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Commodity	Ballot Proofing	\$25K - \$150K	12	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Professional Services	SKU Consulting	\$500K - \$1M	12	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Commodity	Clarity Partners	Over \$5M	60	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Commodity	Clarity Partners	Over \$5M	48	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Commodity	Enavate (formerly Columbus Global)	\$250K - \$500K	36	Q2 2023 (MAR - MAY)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Commodity	Hyland license renewal	\$25K - \$150K	12	Q2 2023 (MAR - MAY)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Commodity	KnowInk	\$1M - \$5M	48	Q2 2023 (MAR - MAY)	Non-Competitive: Piggyback
Commodity	Herc Rentals - Heavy Duty Equipment	\$25K - \$150K	48	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Professional Services	Alex Kantas Consulting	\$25K - \$150K	12	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Professional Services (IT)	Avenue Insights and Analytics, LLC	\$25K - \$150K	12	Q2 2023 (MAR - MAY)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Commodity	Chicago Tribune	\$150K - \$250K	60	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Commodity	Cook County Suburban Publishing	\$250K - \$500K	36	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Non-Competitive: Sole source

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE * * ESTIMAT	TERM * months TED / ANT	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES
Commodity	Hensley Company, Inc.	\$250K - \$500K	12	Q2 2023 (MAR - MAY)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Commodity	Institute of Compliance Learning, Inc. (ICL)	\$150K - \$250K	36	Q4 2023 (SEP - NOV)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Commodity	Runbeck Election Services Inc.	< \$25K	24	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Non-Competitive: Sole source
Commodity - Vehicles & Heavy Equipment	Forklift	\$25K - \$150K	36	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Competitive: Formal Bid >\$25K
Professional Services	Institute of Compliance Learning, Inc. (ICL)	\$150K - \$250K	24	Q3 2023 (JUN - AUG)	Non-Competitive: Sole source

ILLINOIS TOLLWAY

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE * * ESTIM	TERM * months MATED / ANTI	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
Construction	Bridge Rehabilitation over Cal-Sag Channel	TBD	TBD	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non- Federal
Construction	Bridge and Wall Repairs, I-88, MP 130.1 (IL53)	TBD	TBD	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non- Federal
Construction	Bridge Repairs, I-294, Bridge Repairs at Southwest Highway (IL 7), MP 16.1	TBD	TBD	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non- Federal
Construction	Pavement and Bridge Repairs, Rockton Road to Kishwaukee River	TBD	TBD	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non- Federal
Construction	York Road Reconstruction	TBD	TBD	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non- Federal
Construction	Bridge Rehabilitation over US 41 (Skokie Road)	\$1 - \$3M	TBD	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non- Federal
Construction	Pavement Repairs, I-88, MP 44.2 (US 30) to MP 76.1 (IL 251)	TBD	TBD	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non- Federal
Construction	Pavement Repairs, I-88, MP 76.1 (IL251) to MP 113.6 (IL 56)	TBD	TBD	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non- Federal

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
		* ESTIN	1ATED / ANTI	ICIPATED		
Construction	Sanitary Sewer Repair, I-90, MP 70.3 (Arlington Heights Road)	TBD	TBD	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non- Federal
Construction	ATM system, ITS Device and fiber Installation, North Ave. to Wolf Rd.	up to \$10M Unbundled	TBD	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non- Federal
Construction	M-14 Maintenance Facility Roof Repairs, I-355, MP 22.0 (I-88)	TBD	TBD	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non- Federal
Construction	Systemwide Drainage Repairs	TBD	TBD	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non- Federal
Construction	Sign Shop Improvements, I-88, MP 127.7 (Naperville Road)	TBD	TBD	1Q 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	Non- Federal
Goods & Services	Aluminum Extrusions	TBD	TBD	TBD	TBD	Non- Federal
Goods & Services	Aerial Lift Vans	\$750K - \$1M	TBD	TBD	TBD	Non- Federal
Goods & Services	Body Shop Repairs, Vehicle Painting, and Replacement Parts	\$250K - \$500K	TBD	TBD	TBD	Non- Federal
Goods & Services	Bond Underwriting Services	\$6M - \$10M	TBD	TBD	TBD	Non- Federal
Goods & Services	Case Management Software	\$500K - \$750K	TBD	TBD	TBD	Non- Federal
Goods & Services	Citrix Software Maintenance and Support	\$750K - \$1M	TBD	TBD	TBD	Non- Federal
Goods & Services	Claims Management Software	\$250K - \$500K	TBD	TBD	TBD	Non- Federal
Goods & Services	Data Center Disaster Recovery Colocation	\$26M - \$30M	TBD	TBD	TBD	Non- Federal
Goods & Services	EMC Equipment, Maintenance, Support, and Services	\$6M - \$10M	TBD	TBD	TBD	Non- Federal
Goods & Services	Floor Scrubbers and Sanitation Units	\$250K - \$500K	TBD	TBD	TBD	Non- Federal
Goods & Services	HP Thin Clients	\$100K - \$250K	TBD	TBD	TBD	Non- Federal
Goods & Services	Safety and Inspection Data Sheets Database	\$100K - \$250K	TBD	TBD	TBD	Non- Federal

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE * * ESTIM	TERM * months 1ATED / ANTI	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
Goods & Services	I-Pass Gift Card Printing and Packaging	TBD	TBD	TBD	TBD	Non- Federal
Goods & Services	ITS Replacement Parts	\$500K - \$750K	36	1Q 2024	TBD	Non- Federal
Goods & Services	NetApp Hardware Services	\$1M - \$5M	TBD	TBD	TBD	Non- Federal
Goods & Services	New Holland Tractor Repair, Parts, and Services	\$100K - \$250K	TBD	TBD	TBD	Non- Federal
Goods & Services	Roadway Abrasives	\$250K - \$500K	TBD	TBD	TBD	Non- Federal
Goods & Services	Security Video Management System	\$1M - \$5M	TBD	TBD	TBD	Non- Federal
Goods & Services	Stone Gravel and Limestone	\$250K - \$500K	TBD	TBD	TBD	Non- Federal
Goods & Services	Stroke Screening Services	\$100K - \$250K	TBD	TBD	TBD	Non- Federal
Goods & Services	Tolling Back Office Systems (TBOS)	\$100M+	72	TBD	TBD	Non- Federal
Goods & Services	Towing and Road Services for Tollway and ISP District 15	TBD	TBD	TBD	TBD	Non- Federal
Goods & Services	Web-Based Program Management Controls	\$6M - \$10M	48	TBD	TBD	Non- Federal

FOREST PRESERVES OF COOK COUNTY

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE * * ESTIMATE	TERM * months ED / ANTICII	AD DATE*	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
Commodity	Equipment & supplies for police officers	\$10K - \$25K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Operating
Commodity	Body armor safety vests	\$10K - \$50K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Operating
Commodity	ATV Canine Carriers	\$10K - \$50K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Operating
Commodity	MDT'S for police vehicles	\$25K - \$50K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Operating
Commodity	Police Canine Vehicle	\$25K - \$50K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Grant
Commodity	Evidence Management System	\$25K - \$50K	36	1Q 2024	yes	Operating
Commodity	Search & rescue Drones	\$50K - \$100K	36	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Commodity	Digital Portable Radios for Police personnel	\$500K - \$700K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Grant
Commodity	Computer parts for MDTs for police vehicles	Under \$10K	12	1Q 2024	no	Operating
Commodity	Equipment & supplies for police facilities	Under \$10K	12	1Q 2024	no	Operating
Commodity	Food & treats for police canines	Under \$10K	12	1Q 2024	no	Operating

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months ED / ANTICIF	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
Commodity	Bicycles for Police	Under \$10K	12	1Q 2024	no	Operating
Commodity	Promotional items for public relations events	Under \$10K	12	1Q 2024	no	Operating
Commodity	Scheduling Software	Under \$10K	12	1Q 2024	no	Operating
Commodity	All Terrain Vehicle	Under \$10K	12	1Q 2024	no	Operating
Commodity	Bicycle Helmets for Police officers	Under \$5K	12	1Q 2024	no	Operating
Commodity	Lidar Units for Bicycles	Under \$5K	12	1Q 2024	no	Operating
Construction	2024 Paved Trail Improvements - South Area	Under \$1.37M	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Construction	Bridge Repairs - Construction (2024- 2026)	Under \$1.5M	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Construction	Maywood Canoe and Kayak Launch- Construction	Under \$290K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Construction	Beaubien Woods Trail Connection to Altgeld Gardens	Under \$325K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Construction	Trail Safety Improvements	Under \$450K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Construction	New acquisition preliminary site development	\$100K - \$175K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Construction	2024 Access Roads & Parking Pavement Improvements - South Area	\$150K - \$250K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Construction	Camp Dan Beard - New Building	\$150K - \$250K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Construction	GHQ - Fire Alarm	\$150K - \$250K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Construction	George Dunne Golf Course - Roof Replacement	\$150K - \$300K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Construction	Gateway and other signs	\$265K - \$365K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Construction	GHQ - Window Replacements	\$2M - \$2.5M	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Construction	Gold Star Memorial Improvements Construction	\$50K - \$90K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Construction	GHQ - Restroom Renovations	\$500K - \$750K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE * * ESTIMATE	TERM * months ED / ANTICIF	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
Construction	North - Building Envelope Upgrades	\$700K - \$800K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Construction	Sand Ridge Nature Center - Interior Renovations	\$75K - \$100K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Construction	Facilities - Capital Outlays - Demolition	\$750K - \$1M	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Construction	Underground Utility Line Replacement- Construction	Under \$125K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Construction	2024 Access Roads & Parking Pavement Improvements - North and Northwest Locations	Under \$2.5M	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Construction	Harms Woods - Shelter Repair	Under \$210K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Construction	Central Compound - Mobile Offices	Under \$30K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Construction	Districtwide - Fueling Station Program	Under \$375K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Construction	South Picnic Shelter Repairs - 2024	Under \$630K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Construction	Abatement of Structures for demolition	Under \$75K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Construction	Central Compound - HVAC Replacement and Interior Renovations	Under \$865K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Construction	Central Garage - Exhaust System & Lighting Replacement, Floor Repairs	Under \$880K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Consultant for District Sponsorship	Consultant to evaluate existing district assets to see if sponsorship oppertunities are available	Under \$25K	12	1Q 2024	no	Operating
Credit Card Machines for Activenet	New credit card machines to comply with PCI Compliance	Under \$25K	12	1Q 2024	no	Operating
Equipment & Supplies	Aftermarket Agricultural Parts	\$10K - \$25K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Operating
Equipment & Supplies	Aftermarket Auto Parts	\$10K - \$25K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Operating
Equipment & Supplies	Aftermarket heavy duty truck parts	\$10K - \$25K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Operating

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
		* ESTIMAT	ED / ANTICI	PATED		
Equipment & Supplies	Alternators and Starters	\$10K - \$25K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Operating
Equipment & Supplies	Cummins parts and service	\$10K - \$25K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Operating
Equipment & Supplies	Darley parts and equipment	\$10K - \$25K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Operating
Equipment & Supplies	Ford OEM passenger car and light duty truck parts and service	\$10K - \$25K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Operating
Equipment & Supplies	John Deere tractor and rotary mower parts	\$10K - \$25K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Operating
Equipment & Supplies	JPMC Navistar International OEM parts.	\$10K - \$25K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Operating
Equipment & Supplies	Kubota parts and service	\$10K - \$25K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Operating
Equipment & Supplies	Morbark parts and equipment	\$10K - \$25K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Operating
Equipment & Supplies	muffler parts and service	\$10K - \$25K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Operating
Equipment & Supplies	Oils and Lubricants	\$10K - \$25K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Operating
Equipment & Supplies	Towing and trailer parts	\$10K - \$25K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Operating
Equipment & Supplies	Material handling, shelving, storage and shipping supplies.	\$10K - \$50K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Operating
Equipment & Supplies	MRO supplies and equipment.	\$10K - \$50K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Operating
Equipment & Supplies	Repair of springs /suspension components.	\$10K - \$50K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Operating
Equipment & Supplies	Bobcat parts and services.	\$25K - \$150K	36	1Q 2024	yes	Operating
Equipment & Supplies	For auto body repairs of fleet vehicles.	\$25K - \$150K	36	1Q 2024	yes	Operating

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE * * ESTIMATE	TERM * months ED / ANTICIE	AD DATE*	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
Equipment & Supplies	Graveley parts and services	\$25K - \$150K	36	1Q 2024	yes	Operating
Equipment & Supplies	Briggs and Stratton parts	Under \$10K	12	1Q 2024	no	Operating
Equipment & Supplies	Ford OEM transfer cases	Under \$10K	12	1Q 2024	no	Operating
Equipment & Supplies	Meyer snow plow parts	Under \$10K	12	1Q 2024	no	Operating
Equipment & Supplies	Motorcraft and A/C Delco batteries	Under \$10K	12	1Q 2024	no	Operating
Equipment & Supplies	Polaris parts and service	Under \$10K	12	1Q 2024	no	Operating
Equipment & Supplies	SaltDogg and Buyers plow parts	Under \$10K	12	1Q 2024	no	Operating
iPads for Permit Field Monitors	Ipads/equipment with cellular to access our permit reservation system	Under \$5K	12	1Q 2024	no	Operating
Keyless Entry System	Keyless Entry system at our three off leash dog areas	Under \$60K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Operating
Materials	Landscape Beautification and Nature Play Rehabilitation	\$25K - \$50K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Materials	Paving and patching equipment and materials	Under \$412.5K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Professional Services	Des Plaines River Trail Improvements (Seg.7) Grand Ave. to North Ave. Engineering Services	Under \$1.186M	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Professional Services	Golf Course Improvements - engineering	Under \$120K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Professional Services	Palos Trail System Infrastructure Improvements - Engineering	Under \$600,000	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Professional Services	Print/distribute events brochure	\$100K - \$120K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Operating

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE * * ESTIMATI	TERM * months ED / ANTICII	AD DATE*	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
Professional Services	Background Investigations	\$100K - \$150K	36	1Q 2024	yes	Operating
Professional Services	Power Test Fitness Training Program for new recruits	\$100K - \$150K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Operating
Professional Services	Police policy manual revision and production of lessons	\$10K - \$25K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Operating
Professional Services	Prescribed Burning Protective Equipment & Supplies	\$10K - \$50K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Operating
Professional Services	Polygraph Testing	\$10K - \$50K	36	1Q 2024	yes	Operating
Professional Services	Canoe and Kayak Launches - Engineering	\$150K - \$250K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Professional Services	Graphic design	\$25K - \$40K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Operating
Professional Services	Historical research on site names and monuments	\$25K - \$40K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Corporate
Professional Services	Central Compound - Fire Alarm Upgrades Design	\$25K - \$50K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Professional Services	Animal Enclosures - Design	\$250K - \$500K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Professional Services	Mosquito Abatement and Larvicidal Treatment	\$50K - \$100K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Operating
Professional Services	Written & Psychological Testing	\$50K - \$100K	36	1Q 2024	yes	Operating
Professional Services	Salt Creek Resource Management - New Ecology Building Planning and Design	\$75K - \$100K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Professional Services	Trailside Nature Center - Building Renovations & Addition Planning and Design	\$75K - \$100K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Professional Services	Thatcher Woods/ Trailside site improvements - planning	\$75K - \$100K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Professional Services	Veterinary services for police canines	Under \$10K	12	1Q 2024	no	Operating

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE* *ESTIMATE	TERM * months ED / ANTICII	AD DATE*	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
Professional Services	Spring Creek - Horizon Farm engineering	Under \$240K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Professional Services	Central Compound - Solar Array Design	Under \$72K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Professional Services (IT)	Mobile Communication Devices	\$10K - \$25K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Operating
Professional Services (IT)	Technology training and cloud storage	Under \$10K	12	1Q 2024	no	Operating
Subscriptions	Access to information Data Base	Under \$5K	12	1Q 2024	no	Operating
Vehicles and Equipment	Facilities - Public EV Charging Stations at 5 Locations.	\$100K - \$175K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Vehicles and Equipment	Fleet - EV Charging Stations at field offices. 2024: Planning and infrastructure upgrades	\$750K - \$1M	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Vehicles and Equipment	Fleet - Replacement of Vehicles and Heavy Equipment	Under \$232K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital
Vehicles and Equipment	Fleet - Propane Conversion of 35 vehicles	Under \$350K	12	1Q 2024	yes	Capital

METROPOLITAN PIER & EXPOSITION AUTHORITY

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE * * ESTIN	TERM * months MATED / ANTIC	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES
Professional Services	Payroll Processing Services	TBD	36 months	Q1 2024	Professional Services
Professional Services	Online Training Solutions	TBD	36 months	Q1 2024	Professional Services
Professional Services	IT Consultant	TBD	36 months	Q1 2024	Professional Services
Professional Services	Financial Advisory Services	TBD	36 months	Q1 2024	Professional Services
Materials & Supplies	Directional Traffic Control Spikes	TBD	One-Time Purchase	Q1 2024	Supplies
Work Services	Inspection and Maintenance Services of Scaffold and Fall Protection Systems	TBD	36 months	Q1 2024	Work Services
Construction Services	Rapid Response - General Contractors, Mechanical, Electrical	TBD	36 months	Q1 2024	Work Services
Work Services	Inspection, Maintenance and Repair of High Voltage	TBD	36 months	Q1 2024	Work Services
Professional Services	Property Valuation Services	TBD	12 months	Q1 2024	Professional Services

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE * TERM * months * ESTIMATED / ANTI		AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES
Materials and Supplies	Guard Shack Replacement	TBD	One-Time Purchase	Q1 2024	Supplies
Professional Services	Art Services	TBD	36 months	Q1 2024	Professional Services
Work Services	Jet Rodding	TBD	36 months	Q1 2024	Work Services / Supplies
Professional Services	Electricity Supply	TBD	36 months	Q1 2024	Professional Services
Work Services	Gasoline & Disel Fuel Delivery	TBD	36 months	Q1 2024	Professional Services

METROPOLITAN WATER RECLAMATION DISTRICT

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE * * ESTIMA	TERM * months TED / ANTI	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
Capital Improvements	Flood Control Project on Farmers and Prairie Creeks, NSA	\$14.1M	Jan-24	Jun-24	Υ	STORMWATER
Capital Improvements	Flood Control Project on Midlothian Creek in Robbins, CSA	\$11M	Jan-24	Apr-24	Υ	STORMWATER
Capital Improvements	Central Park Stormwater Detention Basin and Separate Storm Sewer Improvements in Harvey, CSA	\$9.7M	Jan-24	Mar-24	Υ	STORMWATER
Capital Improvements	TARP MECHANICAL EQUIPMENT IMPROVEMENTS, CWRP	\$8.75M	Jan-24	May-24	Υ	CONSTRUCTION
Capital Improvements	Condition Assessment and Rehabilitation of Local Sewers	\$5M	Jan-24	Feb-24	Y	CORPORATE
Capital Improvements	AERATION BLOWER IMPROVEMENTS, SWRP	\$4.1M	Jan-24	May-24	N	CONSTRUCTION
Capital Improvements	CENTRIFUGE REHABILITATION, SWRP	\$3.65M	Jan-24	May-24	N	CONSTRUCTION

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE * * ESTIMA	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
Capital Improvements	Lyons and McCook Levee Improvements, SSA	\$2.54M	Jan-24	Mar-24	Υ	STORMWATER
Capital Improvements	ROOF REHABILITATION, VARIOUS LOCS.	\$2M	Jan-24	May-24	N	CONSTRUCTION
Capital Improvements	Furnish and Install Odor Control System at Thornton Reservoir	\$2M	Jan-24	May-24	Υ	BOND
Capital Improvements	Construction Trailer and Modifications of Supports for Raw Sewage Pump Discharge Pipes, KWRP	\$2M	Jan-24	Mar-24	Y	BOND
Capital Improvements	REPLACE GAS MONITORING SYSTEMS, VARIOUS LOCATIONS	\$1.7M	Jan-24	May-24	Υ	CONSTRUCTION
Capital Improvements	REMOVE & REPLACE PAVEMENT, VARIOUS LOCS.	\$1.3M	Jan-24	May-24	N	CONSTRUCTION
Capital Improvements	TRUCK SCALE REPLACEMENTS, VARIOUS LOCS.	\$950K	Jan-24	May-24	N	CONSTRUCTION
Capital Improvements	UST IMPROVEMENTS, VARIOUS LOCS.	\$800K	Jan-24	May-24	N	CONSTRUCTION
Capital Improvements	Flood Control in the vicinity of 131st Street and Cypress Lane in Palos Heights, CSA	\$503K	Jan-24	Apr-24	Y	STORMWATER
Capital Improvements	Upper Des Plaines Drop Shafts 1/1A and 5 Rehabilitation, NSA	\$5.35M	Feb-24	Jun-24	Υ	BOND
Capital Improvements	Remove and Replace 23XL Chiller	\$700K	Feb-24	Mar-24	Υ	CONSTRUCTION
Capital Improvements	Overburden Removal at Location of Battery E, OWRP	\$30M	Mar-24	Apr-24	Υ	BOND
Capital Improvements	Salt Creek 3 Intercepting Sewer Rehabilitation, SSA	\$13.35M	Mar-24	Jun-24	Υ	BOND
Capital Improvements	MECHANICAL PROCESS IMPROVEMENTS, VARIOUS LOCATIONS	\$13M	Apr-24	Aug-24	Y	CONSTRUCTION
Capital Improvements	Upper Des Plaines Intercepting Sewer 11D Rehabilitation, NSA	\$7.75M	Apr-24	Aug-24	Y	BOND

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE * * ESTIMA	TERM * months TED / ANTI	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
Capital Improvements	HVAC Improvements to UV Building and Switch Gear Building, OWRP	\$1.25M	Apr-24	Aug-24	Υ	CONSTRUCTION
Capital Improvements	Flood Control Project in the Worth Woods Subdivision in Worth, CSA	\$2.5M	May-24	Sep-24	Υ	STORMWATER
Capital Improvements	McCook Reservoir Stage 1 Sediment Removal	\$11M	Jun-24	Nov-24	Υ	CORPORATE
Capital Improvements	Phosphorus Removal, KWRP	\$6.5M	Jun-24	Sep-24	Υ	BOND
Capital Improvements	Kirie - Egan Solids Pipeline Rehabilitation Section No. 1, NSA	\$3.5M	Jun-24	Nov-24	Y	BOND
Capital Improvements	TARP Control System Replacement, CSA, NSA, SSA	\$25M	Jul-24	Oct-24	Υ	BOND
Capital Improvements	Gate Control Equipment Upgrade at TARP Control Structures, KWRP, NSA	\$3M	Jul-24	Nov-24	Υ	BOND
Capital Improvements	Rehabilitation of Pump and Blower House, CWRP	\$18M	Aug-24	Nov-24	Υ	BOND
Capital Improvements	TARP Mainstream Dropshaft DS-M73E at Armitage Avenue, SSA	\$12.6M	Aug-24	Nov-24	Υ	BOND
Capital Improvements	Utility Tunnel Cracks and Expansion Joints Rehabilitation, EWRP, HPWRP, KWRP, OWRP	\$4.1M	Aug-24	Dec-24	Y	BOND
Capital Improvements	HVAC SYSTEM REPLACEMENTS, VARIOUS LOCS.	\$3.2M	Aug-24	Dec-24	N	CONSTRUCTION
Capital Improvements	Flood Control Project along Plainfield Road in Countryside, La Grange, McCook, and Lyons Township, SSA	\$17M	Sep-24	Jan-25	Υ	STORMWATER
Capital Improvements	Chemical Phosphorus Removal, OWRP	\$14M	Sep-24	Dec-24	Υ	BOND
Capital Improvements	Low Voltage Switchgear Replacement, MSPS	\$9M	Oct-24	Jan-25	Υ	BOND
Capital Improvements	West Side Intercepting Sewer No. 2 Rehabilitation, SSA	\$3M	Oct-24	Feb-25	Υ	BOND

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE * * ESTIMA	TERM * months	AD DATE * CIPATED	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
Capital Improvements	6th Street Construction and Utility Tunnel Rehabilitation and Various Roof Replacements, CWRP	\$5M	Dec-24	Mar-25	Υ	CONSTRUCTION
Furnish & Deliver	LIQUID CO2 @ SWRP	\$841K	Jan-24	May-24	N	CORPORATE
Furnish & Deliver	Lab Glass/Plastic Ware	\$365K	Jan-24	Apr-24	N	CORPORATE
Furnish & Deliver	SODIUM HYDROXIDE - OSTARA	\$360K	Jan-24	May-24	N	CORPORATE
Furnish & Deliver	Lab Supplies	\$306K	Jan-24	Apr-24	N	CORPORATE
Furnish & Deliver	PLUMBING SUPPLIES TO VARIOUS LOCATIONS	\$260K	Jan-24	Mar-24	N	CORPORATE
Furnish & Deliver	HYDROGEN PEROXIDE	\$225K	Jan-24	May-24	N	CORPORATE
Furnish & Deliver	TIRES FOR HEAVY EQUIPMENT BIOSOLIDS	\$225K	Jan-24	May-24	N	CORPORATE
Furnish & Deliver	WATER TREATMENT CHEMICALS	\$210K	Jan-24	May-24	N	CORPORATE
Furnish & Deliver	DIFFUSER PLATES	\$860K	Jan-24	May-24	N	CORPORATE
Furnish & Deliver	HYDRAULIC DRIVE SUBMERSIBLE PUMPS	\$75K	Jan-24	May-24	N	CORPORATE
Furnish & Deliver	AHU CWRP STORE ROOM	\$40K	Jan-24	Apr-24	N	CORPORATE
Furnish & Deliver	Janitorial Supplies	\$210K	Feb-24	Jun-24	N	CORPORATE
Furnish & Deliver	CITRIC ACID @ SWRP	\$175K	Feb-24	Jun-24	N	CORPORATE
Furnish & Deliver	Miscellaneous Lab Accessories	\$50K	Feb-24	Jun-24	N	CORPORATE

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE * * FSTIMA	TERM * months TED / ANTI	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE		
Furnish & Deliver	Furnish, Deliver, and Install Gel Permeation Chromatograph System	\$48K	Feb-24	Apr-24	N	CORPORATE		
Furnish & Deliver	Electrical Wire & Cable	\$515K	Mar-24	Jul-24	N	CORPORATE		
Furnish & Deliver	Structural/Stainless Steel	\$350K	Mar-24	Jul-24	N	CORPORATE		
Furnish & Deliver	Batteries	\$75K	Mar-24	Jul-24	N	CORPORATE		
Furnish & Deliver	Sump Pumps	\$50K	Apr-24	Aug-24	N	CORPORATE		
Furnish & Deliver	Lamps/ Bulbs	\$42K	Apr-24	Aug-24	N	CORPORATE		
Furnish & Deliver	MAGNESIUM CHLORIDE @ SWRP	\$818K	May-24	Sep-24	N	CORPORATE		
Furnish & Deliver	Pipe/ Fittings/ Valves	\$650K	May-24	Sep-24	N	CORPORATE		
Furnish & Deliver	Lab Chemicals	\$150K	Jun-24	Oct-24	N	CORPORATE		
Furnish & Deliver	CHILLER PARTS AND SERVICES TO VARIOUS LOCATIONS	\$145K	Jun-24	Dec-24	N	CORPORATE		
Furnish & Deliver	PARTS AND REPAIR SERVICES FOR SLUICE GATE VALVE ACTUATORS (LIMITORQUE)	\$144K	Jun-24	Dec-24	N	CORPORATE		
Furnish & Deliver	Hardware	\$125K	Jun-24	Oct-24	N	CORPORATE		
Furnish & Deliver	Filters	\$121K	Jun-24	Oct-24	N	CORPORATE		
Furnish & Deliver	Police Uniforms	\$90K	Jun-24	Sep-24	N	CORPORATE		
Furnish & Deliver	Work Gloves	\$70K	Jun-24	Oct-24	N	CORPORATE		

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE * * ESTIMA	TERM * months TED / ANTI	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
Furnish & Deliver	Lubricants	\$350K	Jul-24	Nov-24	N	CORPORATE
Furnish & Deliver	MSA Safety Equipment	\$151K	Jul-24	Nov-24	N	CORPORATE
Furnish & Deliver	Hand Tools	\$135K	Jul-24	Nov-24	N	CORPORATE
Furnish & Deliver	Paper Towels	\$112K	Jul-24	Nov-24	N	CORPORATE
Furnish & Deliver	PVC Pipe, Valves, and Fittings	\$75K	Jul-24	Nov-24	N	CORPORATE
Furnish & Deliver	Rainwear/ Disposable Clothing	\$51K	Jul-24	Nov-24	N	CORPORATE
Furnish & Deliver	Calibration Gases	\$50K	Jul-24	Nov-24	N	CORPORATE
Furnish & Deliver	Bagged Rock Salt	\$50K	Jul-24	Nov-24	N	CORPORATE
Furnish & Deliver	RECONDITIONED CIRCUIT BREAKERS FOR VARIOUS SERVICE AREAS	\$480K	Aug-24	Dec-24	Y	CORPORATE
Furnish & Deliver	MECHANICAL REPAIR PARTS	\$370K	Aug-24	Dec-24	N	CORPORATE
Furnish & Deliver	CALCIUM NITRATE FOR ODOR CONTROL	\$265K	Aug-24	Dec-24	N	CORPORATE
Furnish & Deliver	MANHOLE FRAMES & COVERS	\$210K	Aug-24	Dec-24	N	CORPORATE
Furnish & Deliver	ODOR CONTROL CANISTERS	\$203K	Aug-24	Dec-24	N	CORPORATE
Furnish & Deliver	Pipe Covering and Insulation	\$68K	Aug-24	Dec-24	N	CORPORATE
Furnish & Deliver	Diesel	\$505K	Sep-24	Jan-25	N	CORPORATE
Furnish & Deliver	Unleaded Gasoline	\$450K	Sep-24	Jan-25	N	CORPORATE

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
		* ESTIMA	TED / ANTI	CIPATED		
Furnish & Deliver	PEDESTAL SUMP PUMPS	\$150K	Sep-24	Jan-25	N	CORPORATE
Furnish & Deliver	Lab Tubing/ Appliances	\$125K	Sep-24	Jan-25	N	CORPORATE
Furnish & Deliver	Lab Gases	\$75K	Sep-24	Jan-25	N	CORPORATE
Furnish & Deliver	Publish Invitations to Bid	\$60K	Sep-24	Jan-25	N	CORPORATE
Furnish & Deliver	SODIUM BISULFITE	\$1.9M	Oct-24	Dec-24	N	CORPORATE
Furnish & Deliver	V-Belts/ Conveyor Belts	\$95K	Oct-24	Feb-25	N	CORPORATE
Furnish & Deliver	Paint Supplies	\$53K	Dec-24	Mar-25	N	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	INSPECTION/REPAIR OF CRANES/HOISTS	\$960K	Jan-24	May-24	N	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	JANITORIAL SERVICES @ VARIOUS LOCATIONS	\$894K	Jan-24	May-24	N	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	F&D ELEC AND MECHANICAL EQUIP- VAR LOCS - SWRP	\$878K	Jan-24	May-24	N	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	UTILITY LOCATING & MARKING SERVICE	\$660K	Jan-24	May-24	N	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	SERVICE ALIMAK @ MSPS	\$617K	Jan-24	Apr-24	N	CORPORATE

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE * * ESTIMA	TERM * months TED / ANTIO	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	NATIVE PRAIRIE LANDSCAPE MAINTENANCE	\$360K	Jan-24	May-24	N	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	DIVING SERVICES @ VARIOUS LOCATIONS	\$190K	Jan-24	May-24	N	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	REPAIR SERVICES FOR AIR COMPRESSORS	\$45K	Jan-24	May-24	N	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	WINDOW CLEANING SERVICE	\$40K	Jan-24	May-24	N	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	PLUMBING MATERIAL @ SWRP	\$34K	Jan-24	May-24	N	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	AERATORS/ROTAVATORS BIOSOLIDS	\$6.1M	Feb-24	Jun-24	N	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	Laboratory Analysis of PFAS - collection system	\$100K	Feb-24	Apr-24	N	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	UST TESTING, REPAIR, PARTS	\$88.5K	Feb-24	Jun-24	N	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	USE OF A SANITARY LANDFILL	\$30K	Feb-24	Jun-24	N	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	Analytical Service WET-testing	\$13.6K	Feb-24	Apr-24	N	CORPORATE

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
		* ESTIMA	TED / ANTI	CIPATED	OF FORFORTILE	0001102
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	SCAVENGER SERVICES AT SWRP/ STORMWATER/CSA/NSA	\$3.7M	Mar-24	Jul-24	N	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	ROTAVATORS & SLUDGE PUMP W/ OPERATORS	\$1.8M	Mar-24	Jul-24	N	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	Sediment Quality Analysis	\$16.4K	Mar-24	May-24	N	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	Sediment Toxicity Analysis	\$14.1K	Mar-24	May-24	N	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	HEAVY EQPT W/ OPERATORS	\$3.46M	Apr-24	Aug-24	N	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	SPECIALIZED LARGE MOTOR REPAIR	\$109K	Apr-24	Aug-24	N	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	REPAIRS & ALTERATIONS TO PLANT FACILITIES (MANHOURS)	\$13.6M	May-24	Sep-24	N	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	LOCOMOTIVE PM & REPAIRS	\$315K	May-24	Sep-24	N	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	SPECIALTY RAILROAD SIGNAL SERVICES, SSA	\$243K	May-24	Sep-24	N	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	MOTOR REPAIR SERVICES	\$197K	May-24	Sep-24	N	CORPORATE

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE * * ESTIMA	TERM * months TED / ANTI	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	Operating Engineer Services for the Main Office Building Complex	\$3.35M	Jun-24	Sep-24	Υ	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	BOILER TUNING & MAINTENANCE	\$290K	Jun-24	Oct-24	N	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	Preventive Maintenance for Steam Sterilizers, Labor and Parts	\$52K	Jun-24	Nov-24	N	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	BENEFICIAL REUSE LASMA	\$12.56M	Aug-24	Dec-24	N	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	TRUCK HAULING LASMA/CALSMA	\$3.75M	Aug-24	Dec-24	N	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	TREE CUTTING & REMOVAL	\$3.65M	Aug-24	Dec-24	N	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	BIOSOLIDS UTILIZATION	\$1.47M	Aug-24	Dec-24	N	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	RECONDITION CIRCUIT BREAKERS	\$1.08M	Aug-24	Dec-24	N	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	LIMITORQUE TARP SLUICE GATE & ACTUATORS	\$912K	Aug-24	Dec-24	N	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	ROCKWELL TECH & REPAIRS	\$395K	Aug-24	Dec-24	N	CORPORATE

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE *	TERM * months	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR	FUNDING SOURCE
		* ESTIMA	TED / ANTI	CIPATED	OPPORTUNITIES	SOURCE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	GOAT RENTAL - GRASS MAINTENANCE	\$300K	Aug-24	Dec-24	N	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	Collection, Shipment, and Analysis of Water Samples from the Thornton Composite Reservoir, McCook Reservoir Site and Moniroting Wells	\$200K	Aug-24	Nov-24	N	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	CHILLER REPAIR SERVICES & PARTS	\$157K	Aug-24	Dec-24	N	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	LUBRICANT TESTING	\$50K	Aug-24	Dec-24	N	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	INJECTION GROUTING	\$100K	Sep-24	Jan-25	N	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	REPAIR MANHOLES	\$1.2M	Nov-24	Mar-25	N	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	REPAIR MANHOLES	\$1.14M	Nov-24	Mar-25	N	CORPORATE
Installation, Repair, Maintenance & Other Services	HEAVY EQUIPMENT MAINTENANCE	\$700K	Nov-24	Mar-25	N	CORPORATE

AGENCY.

PUBLIC BUILDING COMMISSION

CONTRACT TYPE	PROJECT DESCRIPTION	VALUE * * ESTIMATE	TERM * months ED / ANTIG	AD DATE *	SUBCONTRACTOR OPPORTUNITIES	FUNDING SOURCE
Construction	City of Chicago - AIS	\$5M - \$10M	TBD	Q1 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	TBD
Construction	Chicgao Public Schools	\$10M - \$20M	TBD	Q1 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	TBD
Construction	City of Chicago DOT / Chicago Park Dist. Pre-Qualification	TBD	TBD	Q1 2024	TBD	TBD
Construction	City of Chicago DOT	\$3M - \$5M	TBD	Q1 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	TBD
Construction	Chicago Public Library	\$250K - \$500K	TBD	Q1 2024	Professional Consulting Services	TBD
Construction	JOC Pre-Qualificaton	TBD	36	Q1/Q2 2024	All Basic Construction Trades	TBD
Professional Services	Architectural Services - LIQ	TBD	TBD	Ongoing	TBD	TBD
Professional Services	Engineering Services - LIQ	TBD	TBD	Ongoing	TBD	TBD

ASSIST AGENCY DIRECTORY

51st Street Business Association *	AeroStar Avion Institute
220 E. 51 st Street	18270 Anthony Avenue
Chicago, IL 60615	Country Club Hills, IL 60478
773-285-3401 773-285-3407	708-646-4300
the51ststreetbusinessassociation@yahoo.com	aai@avioninstitute.org tholmes@aerostarcorp.com
www.51stStreetChicago.com	www.avioninstitute.org
Maintains list of certified firms: Yes	Maintains list of certified firms: Yes
Provides training for businesses: Yes	Provides training for businesses: Yes
African American Contractors Association – AACA *	Angel of God Resource Center, Inc. *
P.O. Box #19670	14527 S. Halsted
Chicago, IL 60619	Riverdale, IL 60827
312-915-5960	708-392-9323 708-880-0121
aacanatlassoc@gmail.com	info.aogrc@gmail.com
www.aacanatl.org	www.angelofgodresourcecenter.org
Maintains list of certified firms: Yes	Maintains list of certified firms: Yes
Provides training for businesses: Yes	Provides training for businesses: Yes
Association of Asian Construction Enterprises (AACE) *	Austin African American Business Networking Assoc.
712 W. Root Street	5820 W. Chicago Ave.
Chicago, IL 60609	Chicago, IL 60651
312-595-2010	773-626-4497
admin@aacechicago.com	info@aaabna.org
www.aacechicago.com	https://www.aaabna.org
Maintains list of certified firms: Yes	Maintains list of certified firms: Yes
Provides training for businesses: No	Provides training for businesses: Yes

Better Business Bureau of Chicago/Northern Illinois	Black Contractors Owners and Executives *
12 Wacker Drive	7811 S. Stony Island Ave.
Chicago, IL 60610	Chicago, IL 60649
312 832-0500	773-346-5658 773-346-5659
tjohnson@chicago.bbb.org	admin@bcoechicago.org
www.bbb.org/chicago	www.bcoechicago.org
Maintains list of certified firms: No	Maintains list of certified firms: No
Provides training for businesses: Yes	Provides training for businesses: No
Black Contractors United *	Chatham Business Association Small Business Dev.*
155 N. Michigan Avenue, Suite 300	800 E. 78 th Street
Chicago, IL 60601	Chicago, IL 60619
773-617-5672	773-994-5006 773-855-8905
www.blackcontractorsunited.com	admin@cbaworks.org
	www.cbaworks.org
Maintains list of certified firms: Yes	Maintains list of certified firms: Yes
Provides training for businesses: Yes	Provides training for businesses: Yes
	r rovides training for businesses. Tes
Business Leadership Council *	Chicago Minority Supplier Development Council Inc. *
Business Leadership Council *	Chicago Minority Supplier Development Council Inc. *
Business Leadership Council * 150 N. Michigan Avenue, Suite 2400	Chicago Minority Supplier Development Council Inc. * 216 West Jackson Blvd Suite 600
Business Leadership Council * 150 N. Michigan Avenue, Suite 2400 Chicago, IL 60601	Chicago Minority Supplier Development Council Inc. * 216 West Jackson Blvd Suite 600 Chicago, IL 60606
Business Leadership Council * 150 N. Michigan Avenue, Suite 2400 Chicago, IL 60601 312-628-7844	Chicago Minority Supplier Development Council Inc. * 216 West Jackson Blvd Suite 600 Chicago, IL 60606 312-755-2565 Fax 312-755-8890
Business Leadership Council * 150 N. Michigan Avenue, Suite 2400 Chicago, IL 60601 312-628-7844 info@BLCchicago.com alavelle@blcchicago.com	Chicago Minority Supplier Development Council Inc. * 216 West Jackson Blvd Suite 600 Chicago, IL 60606 312-755-2565 Fax 312-755-8890 info@chicagomsdc.org
Business Leadership Council * 150 N. Michigan Avenue, Suite 2400 Chicago, IL 60601 312-628-7844 info@BLCchicago.com alavelle@blcchicago.com blcchicago.com	Chicago Minority Supplier Development Council Inc. * 216 West Jackson Blvd Suite 600 Chicago, IL 60606 312-755-2565 Fax 312-755-8890 info@chicagomsdc.org www.chicagomsdc.org
Business Leadership Council * 150 N. Michigan Avenue, Suite 2400 Chicago, IL 60601 312-628-7844 info@BLCchicago.com alavelle@blcchicago.com blcchicago.com Maintains list of certified firms: Yes	Chicago Minority Supplier Development Council Inc. * 216 West Jackson Blvd Suite 600 Chicago, IL 60606 312-755-2565 Fax 312-755-8890 info@chicagomsdc.org www.chicagomsdc.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes
Business Leadership Council * 150 N. Michigan Avenue, Suite 2400 Chicago, IL 60601 312-628-7844 info@BLCchicago.com alavelle@blcchicago.com blcchicago.com Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes	Chicago Minority Supplier Development Council Inc. * 216 West Jackson Blvd Suite 600 Chicago, IL 60606 312-755-2565 Fax 312-755-8890 info@chicagomsdc.org www.chicagomsdc.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes
Business Leadership Council * 150 N. Michigan Avenue, Suite 2400 Chicago, IL 60601 312-628-7844 info@BLCchicago.com alavelle@blcchicago.com blcchicago.com Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Chicagoland Associated General Contractors*	Chicago Minority Supplier Development Council Inc. * 216 West Jackson Blvd Suite 600 Chicago, IL 60606 312-755-2565 Fax 312-755-8890 info@chicagomsdc.org www.chicagomsdc.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Chicago Women in Trades (CWIT)
Business Leadership Council * 150 N. Michigan Avenue, Suite 2400 Chicago, IL 60601 312-628-7844 info@BLCchicago.com alavelle@blcchicago.com blcchicago.com Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Chicagoland Associated General Contractors* One Oakbrook Terrace, Suite 210	Chicago Minority Supplier Development Council Inc. * 216 West Jackson Blvd Suite 600 Chicago, IL 60606 312-755-2565 Fax 312-755-8890 info@chicagomsdc.org www.chicagomsdc.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Chicago Women in Trades (CWIT) 2444 W. 16th Street
Business Leadership Council * 150 N. Michigan Avenue, Suite 2400 Chicago, IL 60601 312-628-7844 info@BLCchicago.com alavelle@blcchicago.com blcchicago.com Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Chicagoland Associated General Contractors* One Oakbrook Terrace, Suite 210 Oak Brook, Illinois 60181	Chicago Minority Supplier Development Council Inc. * 216 West Jackson Blvd Suite 600 Chicago, IL 60606 312-755-2565 Fax 312-755-8890 info@chicagomsdc.org www.chicagomsdc.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Chicago Women in Trades (CWIT) 2444 W. 16th Street Chicago, IL 60608
Business Leadership Council * 150 N. Michigan Avenue, Suite 2400 Chicago, IL 60601 312-628-7844 info@BLCchicago.com alavelle@blcchicago.com blcchicago.com Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Chicagoland Associated General Contractors* One Oakbrook Terrace, Suite 210 Oak Brook, Illinois 60181 773-444-0465	Chicago Minority Supplier Development Council Inc. * 216 West Jackson Blvd Suite 600 Chicago, IL 60606 312-755-2565 Fax 312-755-8890 info@chicagomsdc.org www.chicagomsdc.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Chicago Women in Trades (CWIT) 2444 W. 16th Street Chicago, IL 60608 312-942-1444
Business Leadership Council * 150 N. Michigan Avenue, Suite 2400 Chicago, IL 60601 312-628-7844 info@BLCchicago.com alavelle@blcchicago.com blcchicago.com Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Chicagoland Associated General Contractors* One Oakbrook Terrace, Suite 210 Oak Brook, Illinois 60181 773-444-0465 info@chicagolandagc.org	Chicago Minority Supplier Development Council Inc. * 216 West Jackson Blvd Suite 600 Chicago, IL 60606 312-755-2565 Fax 312-755-8890 info@chicagomsdc.org www.chicagomsdc.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Chicago Women in Trades (CWIT) 2444 W. 16 th Street Chicago, IL 60608 312-942-1444 eschmid@cwit2.org

Chicago Urban League *	Contractor Advisors Business Development, Inc. & Construction Development Institute *
4510 S. Michigan Ave.	400 W. 76th Street, Suite 220
Chicago, IL 60653	Chicago, IL. 60620
773-285-5800	312-436-0301
kevans@chiul.org ganderson@chiul.org	info@contractoradvisors.us
www.chiul.org	www.constructiondevelopmentinstitute.com
Maintains list of certified firms: Yes	Maintains list of certified firms: Yes
Provides training for businesses: Yes	Provides training for businesses: Yes
Construction Cares	Council of Black Architecture & Engineering Companies
2139 W. Madison St.	1 South Wacker, Suite 2650
Chicago, IL 60612	Chicago, IL 60606
312-989-3903	312-960-1239
info@communities4construction.com	jharris@cbaec.org
http://www.constructioncare.org/	www.cbaec.org/
Maintains list of certified firms: Yes	Maintains list of certified firms: Yes
Provides training for businesses: Yes	Provides training for businesses: Yes
Cosmopolitan Chamber of Commerce	Elite Service Disabled Veteran Owned Business Network
1631 S. Michigan Avenue Unit 101	361 Deer Run Drive
Chicago, IL. 60616	Hainesville, IL 60030
312 971-9594 Fax 312 341-9084	847-453-8890
cmayes@cosmochamber.org	
	john@scifers.net
www.cosmochamber.org	John@scifers.net https://elitesdvob.org
www.cosmochamber.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes	
-	https://elitesdvob.org
Maintains list of certified firms: Yes	https://elitesdvob.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes
Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes	https://elitesdvob.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes
Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Do For Self Community Development Co. *	https://elitesdvob.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Federation of Women Contractors *
Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Do For Self Community Development Co. * 8659 S. Ingleside Ave.,	https://elitesdvob.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Federation of Women Contractors * 4210 W. Irving Park Road,
Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Do For Self Community Development Co. * 8659 S. Ingleside Ave., Chicago, IL 60619	https://elitesdvob.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Federation of Women Contractors * 4210 W. Irving Park Road, Chicago, IL 60641
Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Do For Self Community Development Co. * 8659 S. Ingleside Ave., Chicago, IL 60619 773-356-4661	https://elitesdvob.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Federation of Women Contractors * 4210 W. Irving Park Road, Chicago, IL 60641 312-360-1122
Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Do For Self Community Development Co. * 8659 S. Ingleside Ave., Chicago, IL 60619 773-356-4661 dennismdcchicago@hotmail.com	https://elitesdvob.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Federation of Women Contractors * 4210 W. Irving Park Road, Chicago, IL 60641 312-360-1122 info@fwcchicago.com

Far South Community Development Corporation	Greater Southwest Development Corporation
837 W. 115th Street	2601 W. 63rd Street
Chicago, IL 60643	Chicago, IL 60629
773 831-7107 773 625 - 0778	773-362-3321 773-471-8206
crystal@farsouthcdc.org lacy@farsouthcdc.org	j.moreno@ a.soto@
www.farsouthcdc.org	www.greatersouthwest.org
Maintains list of certified firms: Yes	Maintains list of certified firms: Yes
Provides training for businesses: Yes	Provides training for businesses: Yes
Fresh Start Home Community Development Corp.	HIRE360
5168 S. Michigan Avenue, 4N	2301 S Lake Shore Drive, Lakeside Center
Chicago, IL 60615	Chicago, IL 60616
773-632-0811 855-270-4175	312 575-2500
FreshStartHomeCDC@gmail.com	info@HIRE360Chicago.com
www.FreshStartHomeCDC.com	www.HIRE360Chicago.com
Maintains list of certified firms: Yes	Maintains list of certified firms: Yes
Provides training for businesses: Yes	Provides training for businesses: Yes
Hispanic American Construction Industry Association (HACIA)	Illinois Hispanic Chamber of Commerce *
650 W. Lake St., Unit 415	222 Merchandise Mart Plaza Suite 1212 c/o 1871
650 W. Lake St., Unit 415 Chicago, IL 60661	
	222 Merchandise Mart Plaza Suite 1212 c/o 1871
Chicago, IL 60661	222 Merchandise Mart Plaza Suite 1212 c/o 1871 Chicago, IL 60654
Chicago, IL 60661 312-575-0389	222 Merchandise Mart Plaza Suite 1212 c/o 1871 Chicago, IL 60654 312-425-9500
Chicago, IL 60661 312-575-0389 info@haciaworks.org	222 Merchandise Mart Plaza Suite 1212 c/o 1871 Chicago, IL 60654 312-425-9500 info@ihccbusiness.net
Chicago, IL 60661 312-575-0389 info@haciaworks.org www.haciaworks.org	222 Merchandise Mart Plaza Suite 1212 c/o 1871 Chicago, IL 60654 312-425-9500 info@ihccbusiness.net www.ihccbusiness.net
Chicago, IL 60661 312-575-0389 info@haciaworks.org www.haciaworks.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes	222 Merchandise Mart Plaza Suite 1212 c/o 1871 Chicago, IL 60654 312-425-9500 info@ihccbusiness.net www.ihccbusiness.net Maintains list of certified firms: Yes
Chicago, IL 60661 312-575-0389 info@haciaworks.org www.haciaworks.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes	222 Merchandise Mart Plaza Suite 1212 c/o 1871 Chicago, IL 60654 312-425-9500 info@ihccbusiness.net www.ihccbusiness.net Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes
Chicago, IL 60661 312-575-0389 info@haciaworks.org www.haciaworks.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Illinois State Black Chamber of Commerce *	222 Merchandise Mart Plaza Suite 1212 c/o 1871 Chicago, IL 60654 312-425-9500 info@ihccbusiness.net www.ihccbusiness.net Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Illinois Black Chamber of Commerce *
Chicago, IL 60661 312-575-0389 info@haciaworks.org www.haciaworks.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Illinois State Black Chamber of Commerce * 411 Hamilton Blvd., Suite 1404	222 Merchandise Mart Plaza Suite 1212 c/o 1871 Chicago, IL 60654 312-425-9500 info@ihccbusiness.net www.ihccbusiness.net Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Illinois Black Chamber of Commerce * 4222 W. Madison Street, Suite 241058
Chicago, IL 60661 312-575-0389 info@haciaworks.org www.haciaworks.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Illinois State Black Chamber of Commerce * 411 Hamilton Blvd., Suite 1404 Peoria, Illinois 61602	222 Merchandise Mart Plaza Suite 1212 c/o 1871 Chicago, IL 60654 312-425-9500 info@ihccbusiness.net www.ihccbusiness.net Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Illinois Black Chamber of Commerce * 4222 W. Madison Street, Suite 241058 Chicago, Illinois 60624
Chicago, IL 60661 312-575-0389 info@haciaworks.org www.haciaworks.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Illinois State Black Chamber of Commerce * 411 Hamilton Blvd., Suite 1404 Peoria, Illinois 61602 309-740-4430 309-672-1379	222 Merchandise Mart Plaza Suite 1212 c/o 1871 Chicago, IL 60654 312-425-9500 info@ihccbusiness.net www.ihccbusiness.net Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Illinois Black Chamber of Commerce * 4222 W. Madison Street, Suite 241058 Chicago, Illinois 60624 312-970-9036
Chicago, IL 60661 312-575-0389 info@haciaworks.org www.haciaworks.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Illinois State Black Chamber of Commerce * 411 Hamilton Blvd., Suite 1404 Peoria, Illinois 61602 309-740-4430 309-672-1379 finance@ILBCC.org	222 Merchandise Mart Plaza Suite 1212 c/o 1871 Chicago, IL 60654 312-425-9500 info@ihccbusiness.net www.ihccbusiness.net Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Illinois Black Chamber of Commerce * 4222 W. Madison Street, Suite 241058 Chicago, Illinois 60624 312-970-9036 siri@ilbcoc.org

Lester and Rosalie Anixter Center	JLM Business Development Center*
1945 W. Wilson Suite 3000	2622 W. Jackson Boulevard
Chicago, IL 60625	Chicago, IL 60612
773-973-7900 773-274-3523	773-826-3064 FAX 773-359-4021
DDonohueChase@anixter.org	lady930@prodigy.net
www.anixter.org	www.jlmcenter.org
Maintains list of certified firms: No	Maintains list of certified firms: Yes
Provides training for businesses: Yes	Provides training for businesses: Yes
National Black Wall Street NPF *	LGBT Chamber of Commerce of Illinois *
4655 South King Drive, Suite #203	661 W. Lake Street
Chicago, IL 60653-4156	Chicago, IL 60657
773 268-6900 FAX 312.276.4781	773-303-0167
nationalblackwallstreetchicago.org	chamber@lgbtcc.com
nfo@nationalblackwallstreetchicago.org	www.lgbtcc.com
Maintains list of certified firms: Yes	Maintains list of certified firms: Yes
Provides training for businesses: Yes	Provides training for businesses: Yes
NDIGO Foundation	Native American Chamber of Commerce of Illinois
329 W. 18th Street, Ste 613	1415 W 22nd Street, Tower Floor
Chicago, IL 60616	Chicago, IL 60523
312-264-6272	630-926-1700
nhartman@ndigo.com	info@nacc-il.org
www.ndigo.com	www.nacc-il.org
Maintains list of certified firms: Yes	Maintains list of certified firms: Yes
Provides training for businesses: Yes	Provides training for businesses: Yes
Revolution Workshop	Rainbow/PUSH Coalition *
3410 w. Lake Street	930 E. 50th Street
Chicago, IL 60624	Chicago, IL 60615
773-934-3014	773-255-9067 773-256-2768
mrodriguez@	
revolutionworkshop.org	jmitchell@rainbowpush.org
www.revolutionworkshop.org	www.rainbowpush.org
Maintains list of certified firms:	Maintains list of certified firms: Yes
Provides training for businesses: Yes	Provides training for businesses: Yes

South Shore Chamber, Inc. *	RTW Veteran Center *
1750 E. 71 st Street	7415 E. End, Suite 120
Chicago, IL 60649-2000	Chicago, IL 60649
773-955- 9508 773-955-9554	800-974-2808 Fax 866-873-2494
info@southshorechamberinc.org	rtwvetcenter@yahoo.com
www.southshorechamberinc.org	www.rtwvetcenter.org
Maintains list of certified firms: Yes	Maintains list of certified firms: Yes
Provides training for businesses: Yes	Provides training for businesses: Yes
The Monroe Foundation	Sustainable Options for Urban Living, Inc. (SOUL)
1547 South Wolf Road	11603 S. Throop Street
Hillside, Illinois 60162	Chicago, IL 60643
773-315-9720	773-250-1770 Ext 702 773 250-1770
omonroe@themonroefoundation.org	Cyndi@soul-program.com
www.themonroefoundation.org	www.soul-program.com
Maintains list of certified firms: Yes	Maintains list of certified firms: Yes
Provides training for businesses: Yes	Provides training for businesses: Yes
US Minority Contractors Association, Inc. *	Turn 2 Growth
US Minority Contractors Association, Inc. * 1250 S. Grove Ave. Suite 200	Turn 2 Growth 15475 S. Park
1250 S. Grove Ave. Suite 200	15475 S. Park
1250 S. Grove Ave. Suite 200 Barrington, IL 60010 847-852-5010 847-382-1787 larry.bullock@ admin@	15475 S. Park South Holland, IL 60473 708-913-4700
1250 S. Grove Ave. Suite 200 Barrington, IL 60010 847-852-5010 847-382-1787 larry.bullock@ admin@ usminoritycontractors.org	15475 S. Park South Holland, IL 60473 708-913-4700 info@turn2growth.org
1250 S. Grove Ave. Suite 200 Barrington, IL 60010 847-852-5010 847-382-1787 larry.bullock@ admin@	15475 S. Park South Holland, IL 60473 708-913-4700
1250 S. Grove Ave. Suite 200 Barrington, IL 60010 847-852-5010 847-382-1787 larry.bullock@ admin@ usminoritycontractors.org	15475 S. Park South Holland, IL 60473 708-913-4700 info@turn2growth.org
1250 S. Grove Ave. Suite 200 Barrington, IL 60010 847-852-5010 847-382-1787 larry.bullock@ admin@ usminoritycontractors.org usminoritycontractors.org www.USMinorityContractors.org	15475 S. Park South Holland, IL 60473 708-913-4700 info@turn2growth.org www.turn2growth.org
1250 S. Grove Ave. Suite 200 Barrington, IL 60010 847-852-5010 847-382-1787 larry.bullock@ admin@ usminoritycontractors.org usminoritycontractors.org www.USMinorityContractors.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes	15475 S. Park South Holland, IL 60473 708-913-4700 info@turn2growth.org www.turn2growth.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes
1250 S. Grove Ave. Suite 200 Barrington, IL 60010 847-852-5010 847-382-1787 larry.bullock@ admin@ usminoritycontractors.org usminoritycontractors.org www.USMinorityContractors.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes	15475 S. Park South Holland, IL 60473 708-913-4700 info@turn2growth.org www.turn2growth.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes
1250 S. Grove Ave. Suite 200 Barrington, IL 60010 847-852-5010 847-382-1787 larry.bullock@ admin@ usminoritycontractors.org usminoritycontractors.org www.USMinorityContractors.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Women Construction Owners & Executives (WCOE) *	15475 S. Park South Holland, IL 60473 708-913-4700 info@turn2growth.org www.turn2growth.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Women's Business Development Center *
1250 S. Grove Ave. Suite 200 Barrington, IL 60010 847-852-5010 847-382-1787 larry.bullock@ admin@ usminoritycontractors.org www.USMinorityContractors.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Women Construction Owners & Executives (WCOE) * Chicago Caucus 308 Circle Avenue	15475 S. Park South Holland, IL 60473 708-913-4700 info@turn2growth.org www.turn2growth.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Women's Business Development Center * 8 S. Michigan Ave., Suite 400
1250 S. Grove Ave. Suite 200 Barrington, IL 60010 847-852-5010 847-382-1787 larry.bullock@ admin@ usminoritycontractors.org usminoritycontractors.org www.USMinorityContractors.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Women Construction Owners & Executives (WCOE) * Chicago Caucus 308 Circle Avenue Forest Park, IL 60130	15475 S. Park South Holland, IL 60473 708-913-4700 info@turn2growth.org www.turn2growth.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Women's Business Development Center * 8 S. Michigan Ave., Suite 400 Chicago, IL 60603
1250 S. Grove Ave. Suite 200 Barrington, IL 60010 847-852-5010 847-382-1787 larry.bullock@ admin@ usminoritycontractors.org www.USMinorityContractors.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Women Construction Owners & Executives (WCOE) * Chicago Caucus 308 Circle Avenue Forest Park, IL 60130 708-366-1250 708-366-5418	15475 S. Park South Holland, IL 60473 708-913-4700 info@turn2growth.org www.turn2growth.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Women's Business Development Center * 8 S. Michigan Ave., Suite 400 Chicago, IL 60603 312-853-3477x220 312-853-0145
1250 S. Grove Ave. Suite 200 Barrington, IL 60010 847-852-5010 847-382-1787 larry.bullock@ admin@ usminoritycontractors.org www.USMinorityContractors.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Women Construction Owners & Executives (WCOE) * Chicago Caucus 308 Circle Avenue Forest Park, IL 60130 708-366-1250 708-366-5418 mkm@mkmservices.com	15475 S. Park South Holland, IL 60473 708-913-4700 info@turn2growth.org www.turn2growth.org Maintains list of certified firms: Yes Provides training for businesses: Yes Women's Business Development Center * 8 S. Michigan Ave., Suite 400 Chicago, IL 60603 312-853-3477x220 312-853-0145 edimenco@wbdc.org



Collectively, our regional governments procure a wealth of goods and services annually. By making our processes more streamlined, standardized, equitable, and transparent, we are not only creating an environment in which businesses of all sizes can flourish but will be better stewards of taxpayer dollars.

The City of Chicago Department of Procurement Services (DPS) initiated a series of meetings with the City's sister agencies and invited County, State and Federal government as well as the Affirmative Action Advisory Board and non-profit assist agencies representing the vendor community.

These meetings have grown into the Government Procurement Compliance (GPC) Forum, a strategic planning effort, which entails the formation a number of working subcommittees tasked with researching and reviewing best practices and recommending solutions to shared challenges.

GPC FORUM MISSION

DRIVE BOLD, CROSS-AGENCY IMPROVEMENTS TO MAKE OUR REGION THE BENCHMARK FOR PROCUREMENT, CERTIFICATION, AND COMPLIANCE PROCESSES THAT ARE STREAMLINED, STANDARDIZED, EQUITABLE AND TRANSPARENT.

One of the objectives of the GPC for its participating agencies was to roll-out this unified quarterly buying plan across the City, its sister agencies, as well as the County and State, so that vendors can better plan for bidding on government business.

The GPC Forum includes:

- More than 30 participants
- More than 40 government entities & non-profit assist agencies representing local small minority and women-owned businesses.
- 3 working subcommittees:
 - Legal Issues/Payments
 - Transparency, Outreach & Capacity Building for Vendors
 - Certification, Compliance & Good Faith Efforts
- Subcommittees are made up of a mix of government institutions and assist agencies to foster an environment of collaboration and inclusion.

Participating Government & Procurement Institutions

- City of Chicago
- Chicago Board of Elections
- Chicago Housing Authority
- Chicago Park District
- Chicago Public Schools
- Chicago Transit Authority
- City Colleges of Chicago
- Cook County Forest Preserves
- Cook County Procurement & Compliance
- Illinois State Treasurer
- Illinois Tollway
- Metra
- Metropolitan Pier & Exposition Authority
- Metropolitan Water Reclamation District
- Public Building Commission
- Small Business Administration
- State of Illinois
- U.S. Small Business Administration
- University of Illinois

Participating Assist Agencies

- Black Contractors United
- Chatham Business Association
- Chicago Minority Supplier Development Council
- Chicago Urban League
- Chicago Women in Trades
- Contractor Advisors Business Development Corp.
- Cosmopolitan Chamber of Commerce
- Council of Black Architecture Engineering Companies
- Do For Self Community Development
- Elite Service Disabled Veteran Owned Business Network
- Far South Community Development Corporation
- Federation of Women Contractors
- Greater Southwest Development Corporation
- Hispanic American Construction Industry Association
- HIRE360
- Illinois Hispanic Chamber of Commerce
- Illinois Black Chamber of Commerce Corporation
- LGBT Chamber of Commerce of Illinois
- Rainbow PUSH
- RTW Veteran Center
- The Monroe Foundation
- U.S. Minority Contractors Association
- Women Construction Owners and Executives
- Women's Business Development Center

